Caring for You

Physicians and Locations Directory

Information in this directory is accurate as of January 2024.and may be subject to change without notice.

A provider's listing in the directory does not guarantee that the provider is still in the network or accepting new patients. Information about a practitioner is provided to us by the practitioner or is obtained as part of the credentialing process. If you would like more current information on a practitioner's license, call either the Hawaii Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs Consumer Resource Center at **808-587-3295** or Kaiser Permanente Member Services toll-free at **1-800-966-5955**. To report an error, please call

1-808-966-5955 or email us at: directoryupdate-hi@kp.org.

Kaiser Permanente works together with participating providers to ensure all cultural competence obligations are met. We are dedicated to ensuring that services are provided in a culturally competent manner to all members, including those with limited English proficiency and reading skills; as well as those with diverse cultural and ethnic backgrounds.

To access Kaiser Permanente's online provider directory, you can visit **kp.org/finddoctors**.

For any questions about the information contained in this directory (hardcopy or online),

please call Member Services at **1-800-966-5955**, Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., or Saturday, 8 a.m. to noon. TTY users should call **711**.

Kaiser Permanente®

1078 5670

Disclaimer

Kaiser Permanente uses the same quality, member experience, or cost-related measures to select practitioners in Marketplace Silver-tier plans as it does for all other Kaiser Foundation Health Plan (KFHP) products and lines of business. Members enrolled in KFHP Marketplace plans have access to all professional, institutional, and ancillary health care providers who participate in KFHP plans' contracted provider network, in accordance with the terms of the members' KFHP plan of coverage. All Kaiser Permanente Medical Group physicians and network physicians are subject to the same quality review processes and certifications.

A narrow network is defined as a tailored, tiered, or high-performance network that has 80 percent or less overlap with a health plan's broadest network offered to a member in any type of plan offered by that health plan. Kaiser Permanente does not have a narrow network with respect to its Marketplace plans. Members enrolled in Kaiser Foundation Health Plan (KFHP) Marketplace plans have access to the same provider networks as members enrolled in all other KFHP plans.

For our Federal employees

It is important to know that when you enroll in this plan, services are provided through the Plan's delivery system, as described in the Plan's Federal brochure, but the continued participation of any one doctor, hospital, or other provider cannot be guaranteed.

Accommodations for Individuals with Disabilities

Kaiser Permanente is committed to providing accessible facilities, services, and programs for all members, visitors and individuals with disabilities. In compliance with federal and state laws that prohibit discrimination based on disability, Kaiser Permanente provides:

accessible exam rooms and medical equipment; free auxiliary aids and services to ensure effective communication with individuals with hearing, vision, cognitive, and/or communication-related disabilities, including qualified sign language interpreter services and informational materials in alternative formats (large print, audio tape/CDs, accessible PDFs or Microsoft Word documents, electronic texts/disks/CD-ROMS, and Braille); and access to service animals, except where the animal poses a significant health or safety risk(s) to others.

For more information about access to a specific facility or provider, or if you believe that Kaiser Permanente has failed to provide appropriate access or services or otherwise discriminated on the basis of a disability, please contact Member Services toll-free **1-800-966-5955** or TTY **711**, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. or Saturday, 8 a.m. – noon. You may also contact or file a grievance with the Kaiser Permanente Civil Rights Coordinator in person, by mail, fax or email at:

711 Kapiolani Blvd, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813,

civil-rights-coordinator@kp.org,

toll-free 1-800-966-5955, TTY 711.

The availability and use of the Kaiser Permanente grievance procedure does not prevent a person from filing a complaint of discrimination on the basis of disability with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights or the Hawaii Civil Rights Commission.

Table of contents

Caring for You Physicians and Locations Directory	
Disclaimer	2
Table of contents	3
Welcome to Kaiser Permanente Your Doctor & Medical Care	
Manage Your Care Online	6
Manage Your Care Online Be First in Line!	7
Oahu	
Contracted providers by specialty	129
Urgent Care Oahu	
Urgent Care Maui	
Urgent Care Hawaii Island	
Urgent Care Kauai	150
Hearing Aid Providers By Island	151
Pharmacies By Island	153
Optical Centers By Island	156
Hospitals By Island	159
Nondiscrimination Notice	
Help In Your Language	
For More Information	

Welcome to Kaiser Permanente Your Doctor & Medical Care

Step 1. Choose your doctor

Good health care begins with you building a relationship with your personal physician. Your doctor is your health care advocate, your direct link to all Kaiser Permanente facilities, and your source for referrals to specialists.

Select your personal physician from any of our available providers. You can change your personal physician at any time and for any reason.

To choose a provider:

Select a medical location where you plan to receive services. Most members select a medical facility that is convenient to home or work.

Choose a doctor from one of three primary care options:

Family Medicine cares for members of all ages and specializes in caring for entire families.

Internal Medicine specializes in medical and preventive care for adults.

Pediatrics focuses on the specialized needs of children from birth to age 21.

To choose and change your doctor, simply call your facility or go online at **kp.org/chooseyourdoctor**.

Step 2. Making appointments

Two easy ways to schedule your appointments:

Visit **kp.org/appointments** on your computer or use the Kaiser Permanente mobile app and tap Appointments on the app dashboard. You can schedule office or phone visits with your primary care physician and same-day adult care visits, and some specialty appointments.

Call your doctor's office.

Preparing for your appointment

Check in with your Kaiser Permanente member ID card and a valid photo ID.

If you have additional health insurance in addition to Kaiser Permanente, please bring the insurance card with you.

Bring the names of any medications you are taking, including non-prescription medicines, so we can make sure that your prescriptions are uninterrupted and your doctor has all the information needed to care for you.

Tell the doctor about any treatments you are currently receiving, and feel free to ask questions.

To cancel an appointment, visit **kp.org/appointments** or call your

Kaiser Permanente medical facility. If you're bringing in a child that is not your own, please get an authorization form from Member Services or have a notarized Health Care Power of Attorney form.

Step 3. Paying for services

When it's time for your appointment, be prepared to pay for your services. Your portion may include a copayment, coinsurance, or deductible.

Charges for office visits, labs, X-rays, other tests, procedures, or prescription medication copayments are due on the same-day that you receive services.

You will be informed in advance if any deposits or prepayments are required prior to certain high-cost services or items related to scheduled procedures.

Pay with cash, personal check, or debit or credit card (Visa[®], MasterCard[®], Discover[®], and American Express[®]).

You may be billed supplemental charges for services performed after you've paid and left the clinic. For example, your doctor may need to send tissue samples or specimens for further testing.

You can track costs for services you've received at **kp.org/outofpocket.**¹

Get a personalized cost estimate at **kp.org/costestimates**. Before you come in for care, use this tool to find out what you can expect to pay out-of-pocket for common exams, tests, and services.²

Questions?

Call our Patient Financial Services Department at **808-432-5340** (Oahu) or toll free **1-800-598-5928** (neighbor islands).

Pay your medical bills at kp.org/paymedicalbills.³

¹ You must be registered on kp.org to use this secure tool.

² You must be registered on kp.org to use this secure tool. The Estimates tool provides a general idea of what you may pay for a treatment or service, based on your plan benefits. What you actually pay may be higher or lower depending on the care you receive. Your bill will show the actual cost of the service and what you will need to pay.

³ You must be registered on kp.org to use this secure tool.

Manage Your Care Online

See how easy it is to stay on top of your care. When you register at **kp.org**, you can use our many time-saving online tools for managing your health — anytime, anywhere.⁴

Take charge of your care

kp.org is your online gateway to great health. When you register, you can securely access many time-saving tools for managing the care you get at our facilities. Visit **kp.org** anytime, from anywhere, to:

Schedule and cancel appointments.

View most lab results.

Refill most prescriptions.

Email your Kaiser Permanente doctor's office with nonurgent questions.

Print vaccination records for school, sports, and camp.

Manage a family member's health.⁵

Create your online account

Get started with our new and improved features at **kp.org/register** or download the Kaiser Permanente mobile app. You'll need your medical record number, which you can find on your Kaiser Permanente ID card.

kp.org/register



Ready to get started at Kaiser Permanente?

Are you new to Kaiser Permanente? Thinking about joining? See how easy it is to choose a doctor, transition prescriptions, and get care.

kp.org/newmember

⁴ These features are available when you get care at Kaiser Permanente facilities.

⁵ Due to privacy laws, certain features may not be available if they're being accessed on behalf of a child younger than 18. Your child's physician may also be prevented from giving you certain information without your child's consent.

Apple and the Apple logo are trademarks of Apple, Inc., registered in the U.S. and other countries. Google and the Google Play logo are trademarks of Google LLC

Manage Your Care Online Be First in Line!

You can make an appointment on **kp.org** before our phone lines open. You can even make an online appointment the night before you visit us.

Visit **kp.org** anytime from any computer, or use the Kaiser Permanente mobile app on your smartphone or mobile device to schedule appointments for:

Office or phone visits with your primary care physician	Allergy services	
	Blood pressure check	
Same-day appointments for adults with any primary care physician	Cosmetic dermatology consultation	
Well-child visits for children and teens	Cosmetic surgery consultation	
(ages 2-17)	Hearing aid consult and hearing aid re-checks	
Routine vision checks and exams for glasses and contact lenses	Physical therapy	
	Sports medicine	
Mammograms	Weight management information session	

You can search for days and times that are convenient for you.

Digital Membership Card

You can access your membership information anytime, anywhere with your Kaiser Permanente digital membership card – an electronic version of your membership card.¹

Check in for appointments

Pick up prescriptions

Access your family's membership information

To use your digital membership card, tap the card icon at the bottom of the home screen of the Kaiser Permanente mobile app.

¹ You must be registered on kp.org to access the Kaiser Permanente digital membership card. The digital membership card is not yet available to Kaiser Permanente Senior Advantage (Medicare) and QUEST Integration (Medicaid) members.

Oahu

Behavioral Health Services | Oahu

1441 Kapiolani Blvd Honolulu, HI 96814

Clinic Hours: Hours may vary by department

Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 7:30 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Telephone Numbers:

Diagnostic Evaluations 808-432-7600 Appointments/Advice

Medical and other clinical services:

Diagnostic Evaluations, Individual And Group Therapy, Medication Management, Outpatient Behavioral Health, Outpatient Chemical Dependency Treatment

Behavioral Health Services | Oahu

Self-Referral Services

Behavioral Health

Roman S. Acierto, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Western University Health Science College of Osteopathic Medicine of the Pacific | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Heather E. Goff, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology & American Board of Obesity Medicine & American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Hyun-Dong S. Hahn, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Gina R. Kellner, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kevin W. Kuich, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kisun Lee, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Oklahoma State University College of Osteopathic M | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Christopher K. Lind, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Tennessee Center for Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Tina R. Melendrez-Chu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Massachusetts Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jessica H. Morris, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Howard University College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Bharathi M. Raidoo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Natal | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Audra J. Ryan-Shepard, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Pittsburgh School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Matthew M. Sheehan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Bradley H. Steinwachs, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical University of South Carolina College of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Daniel J. Tseng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: The Ohio State UniversityCollege of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kimberly L. Valentine, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Hahnemann University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Behavioral Health Services | Oahu

Jennifer B. Villa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: The University of Texas Health Science Center at Houston Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Johnathan Wu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Hawaii Kai Clinic | Oahu

6700 Kalanianaole Hwy Honolulu, HI 96825

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:30 pm -1:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Family Medicine 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Internal Medicine 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Laboratory 808-432-2000 Appointments Pediatrics 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill The Aesthetic Center By Kaiser Permanente 866-400-1760 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Family Medicine, Internal Medicine, Laboratory, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, The Aesthetic Center By Kaiser Permanente

Hawaii Kai Clinic | Oahu

Physicians

Family Medicine

Vincent E. Au, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Abhinetri Pandula, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Albany Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

Patrice M.L. Tim Sing, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

1010 Pensacola St Honolulu, HI 96814

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 7:30 am - 8:00 pm Sat: 7:30 am - 5:00 pm Sun: Closed

Contact Lens Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Ophthalmology Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Optical Dispensing Hours:

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Wednesday, Friday: 8:00 am - 7:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Optometry Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Pathology / Laboratory Hours:

Monday to Friday: 7:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday: 7:30 am - 12:00 pm Sunday: Closed

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:00 am - 7:00 pm Saturday: 8:00 am - 12:00 pm Sunday: Closed

The Vision Correction Center By Kaiser Permanente Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Telephone Numbers: Allergy / Immunology 808-432-2000 Appointments Audiology

808-432-8000 Appointments **Behavioral Health** 432-2200 Advice/Information 808-432-7600 Appointments Contact Lens 808-432-2610 Appointments Dermatology 808-432-2000 Advice/Information 808-432-8000 Appointments **Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging** 808-432-5100 Advice/Information/Appts Endocrinology 808-432-2000 Appointments **Family Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours **Geriatric Medicine** 808-432-8000 Appointments **Internal Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Mammography 808-432-5100 Advice/Information/Appts Nutrition Counseling 808-432-2000 Appointments Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours **Occupational Health** 808-432-2200 Appointments **Ophthalmology** 808-432-2000 Appointments **Optical Dispensing** 808-432-2000 Information Optometry 808-432-2000 Appointments Pathology / Laboratory 808-432-2160 Advice/Information Pharmacy 808-643-7979 Advice/Information/Pharmacy Refill Physical Therapy 808-432-2000 Advice/Information/Appts **Prevention & Health Education** 808-432-2000 Advice/Information/Appts Psychiatry 8084327600 Advice/Information/Appts The Aesthetic Center By Kaiser Permanente 866-400-1760 Appointments The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente

866-400-1760 Appointments

The Vision Correction Center By Kaiser Permanente

866-400-1760 Appointments

Ultrasound

808-432-5100 Advice/Information/Appts

Medical and other clinical services:

Allergy / Immunology, Audiology, Behavioral Health, Contact Lens, Dermatology, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Endocrinology, Family Medicine, Geriatric Medicine, Internal Medicine, Mammography, Nutrition Counseling, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Occupational Health, Ophthalmology, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Pathology / Laboratory, Pharmacy, Physical Therapy, Prevention & Health Education, Psychiatry, The Aesthetic Center By Kaiser Permanente, The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente, The Vision Correction Center By Kaiser Permanente, Ultrasound, Urgent Care

Physicians

Family Medicine

Laura K. Chang, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Loma Linda University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Christina W. Chon, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Touro University New York Harlem | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Family Physicians | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Joel David M. Hamaguchi, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Yale University School of MedicinePhysician Associate Program | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Martin T. Ho, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Professional Education: Albany Medical Center | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Meredith K. Soles, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Carolina at Chapel School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Laura A. Tabor, PA-C | Gender: Female | I'm accepting new patients.

Ralene F. Wiberg, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Health Sciences Antigua School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Lisa A. Camara, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Li-Hsieh Chen, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Brandy H. Kaneshiro, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Drexel University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Misao Kawamura, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Loma Linda University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jamie L. Malone, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Edward Via College of Osteopathic Medicine- Virginia Campus | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kenneth T. Minami, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St Louis University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Carol G. Pham, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Vuong M. Uong, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Southwestern Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients*.

Anthea Wang, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Carolina at Chapel School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Preventitive Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Lydia W. Wong, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: St Louis University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Pediatrics

Caroline Y. Chang, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Weill Medical College of Cornell University | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Erin A.N. Nakano, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kaitlyn S. Rinaldi, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Eastern Virginia Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Doreen L. Ueoka, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Iowa College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Cindy V.L. Wong, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Duke University Hospital | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Ambulatory Virtual Care

Emilani J. Crow, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Amanda N. Ho, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Janelle W.Y. Kalir, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kathy M. Kanja, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii- JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Sandy C.H. Liang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Pamela A. Monzon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Christopher T. Young, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Washington School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

Jolene M. Bachman, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kelsi M.L. Chan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Oregon Health and Science University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Linda S. Chong Tim, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: San Jose State University & University of Hawaii at Manoa School of Nursing and Dental Hygiene | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Constance J. Conover, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Oregon Health Sciences University & University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Megan Leigh Dickey, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Cincinnati College of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Reina M.A. Harris, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Evan K. Harrison, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Maryland School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jingwen Hou, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Liaoning Medical University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Sarah E. Hutchison, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Diana T. Kumar, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Texas A&M University System Health Science CenterCollege of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Erika M. Kwock, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Melissa J. Lawrence, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Salena M. Loredo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Arizona College of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jennifer P. Lum, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Eileen M. Ogasawara-Chun, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Nami Ono, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier School of Midwifery & Family Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Diana L. Patton, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Northeastern Ohio Universities College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Dana C. Quealy, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Yale University School of Nursing | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Mabel M. Sanqui, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Karen A. Soules, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Michigan Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Alexandra J. Sueda, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Reagan Turner-Bell, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Ayanna M. Walden, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Teresa M. Walsh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Angel M. Willey, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Oklahoma College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Occupational Medicine

Joseph R. DiCostanzo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Kansas Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tina L. Kuribayashi, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Western University of Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Peter V. Mathews, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (Davis) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Stella W. Tadaki, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Optometry

Roxanne M. Gushiken, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California-Berkeley School of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Jennifer W.Q. Kwock, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Southern California College of Optometry at Marshall B Ketchum University | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Jeffrey S. Maebori, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California -Berkeley | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Michelle M. Okabe, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Illinois College of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Jan S.N. Remillard, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Southern California College of Optometry at Marshall B Ketchum University | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Dulcianne Y. Suzuki, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California -Berkeley | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-*8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.

Urgent Care

Kathryn L. Brown, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Nova Southeastern University | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Suzanne L. Dunn, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Wichita State University | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Lindsey R. Hayes, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: University of Nebraska-Lincoln | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Alissa T. Hino, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Western University Health Science College of Osteopathic Medicine of the Pacific | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Christina V. Marzo, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Fatema Merchant, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Boston University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Michelle S. Ramstack, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Marquette University & Midwestern University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Gregory Strongosky, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Ohio State University College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Anand K. Turner, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Meharry Medical College School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

John M. Waite, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Allergy

Dayna Lee L. Lucuab-Fegurgur, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Megan S. Motosue, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Akila Sreedharan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Dermatology

Nicole M.M. Mau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Monica J. Mooney, PA-C | Gender: Female | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Allyson A. Spence-Shishido, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Southern California Keck Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jason W. Suszko, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Nevada - Reno | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Annie R. Wang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Shali Zhang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Endocrinology

Diane U. Elegino-Steffens, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Jennifer A. Loh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Emily M. Yap, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia Fakulti Perubatan | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

General Surgery

Chenoa A.M. Diehm, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Keck School of Medicine, University of Southern California | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Geriatrics

Christina L. Bell, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Megan M.P. Chock, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Mayo Clinic Alix School of Medicine (Rochester) | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Stephenie R. Fleegle, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Maryland School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Serena H.Y. Lo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ophthalmology

Dean E. Hu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Michigan Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Michael S. Ibarra, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California San Francisco | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Anne R. Kao, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Alexander D. Lin, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Christopher T. Lum, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Julie K. Nishimura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kyla M. Teramoto Hara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kahuku Clinic | Oahu

56-700 Kamehameha Hwy Kahuku, HI 96731

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Family Medicine 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours Laboratory 808-432-2000 Information

Medical and other clinical services:

Family Medicine, Laboratory

Kahuku Clinic | Oahu

Physicians

Family Medicine

Jeff D. Smith, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Texas Tech Univ. Health Sciences Center at Lubbock | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Same Day Care

Christine M.K. Rudolf, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Methodist University PA Program | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kailua Clinic | Oahu

201 Hamakua Dr Kailua, HI 96734

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:30 pm -1:30 pm

Optical Dispensing Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Optometry Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:30 pm -1:30 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Audiology 808-432-8000 After-hours/Hearing test **Family Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours Internal Medicine 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours Laboratory 808-432-2000 Information **Medical Social Services** 808-432-7100 Appointments **Optical Dispensing** 808-432-2000 Information Optometry 808-432-2000 Appointments Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Main The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente

Kailua Clinic | Oahu

808-432-2155 Appontments

Medical and other clinical services:

Audiology, Family Medicine, Internal Medicine, Laboratory, Medical Social Services, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Pharmacy, The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente

Kailua Clinic | Oahu

Physicians

Family Medicine

Shannon M. Rayman, DO | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Rocky Vista University College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Family Physicians | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Robin M. Waggoner, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: George Washington University | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Valynn T.P. Chong, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Margaret E. Hu, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Kentucky College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

R. Michael Michael Hamilton, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Optometry

Stephanie X.L. Shao Jones, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New England College of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

45-602 Kamehameha Hwy Kaneohe, HI 96744

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday to Friday: 9:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:15 pm -1:15 pm

Pathology / Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Telephone Numbers: Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging 808-432-5100 Appointments/information **Family Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours Health Education 808-432-2000 Appointments/information **Internal Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours Mammography 808-432-5100 Appointments/information **Medical Social Services** 808-432-7600 Appointments Mental Health/Psychiatry 808-432-7600 Appointments Nutrition Counseling 808-432-2000 Appointments/information Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours Pathology / Laboratory 808-432-2000 Information Pediatrics 808-432-2000 Appointments/information 808-432-7700 After-hours

Pharmacy

808-643-7979 After-hours/Information

Physical Therapy

808-432-2000 Appointments/information

Social Services

808-432-7100 Appointments/information

Ultrasound

808-432-5100 Appointments/information

Medical and other clinical services:

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Family Medicine, Health Education, Internal Medicine, Mammography, Medical Social Services, Mental Health/Psychiatry, Nutrition Counseling, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Pathology / Laboratory, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physical Therapy, Social Services, Ultrasound

Physicians

Family Medicine

Janine Y. Among, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mii A. Hawkins, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: UCSD-Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Yogi R. Patel, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Rockford | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Larisa G. Raastad, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Pacific State Medical University | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Todd T. Kuwaye, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Julia C. Park, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Ross University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

Kathy A. Morimoto, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

Linda S. Chong Tim, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: San Jose State University & University of Hawaii at Manoa School of Nursing and Dental Hygiene | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Sarah E. Hutchison, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Melissa J. Lawrence, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Eileen M. Ogasawara-Chun, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mabel M. Sanqui, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Reagan Turner-Bell, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Teresa M. Walsh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Same Day Care

Adam D. Picker, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: University of Oklahoma Health Science Center | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Charina K.O. Toilolo, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Western University Health Science College of Osteopathic Medicine of the Pacific | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

2828 Paa St Honolulu, HI 96819

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 7:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday to Friday: 9:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:30 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Telephone Numbers: Ambulatory Surgery Center 808-432-2000 Advice/Information Dermatology 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours **Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging** 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Gastroenterology 808-432-8000 Appointments Genetics 808-432-2000 Advice/Information Integrated Physical Rehabilitation 808-432-8000 Appointments Internal Medicine 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Laboratory 808-432-2000 Advice/Information Lactation Clinic 808-432-5608 Consultation Mohs Surgery Center 808-432-2000 Advice/Information Neurology 808-432-8000 Advice/Information Pediatrics

808-432-2000 Appointments Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill Physical Therapy 808-432-2000 Appointments Rheumatology 808-432-8000 Advice/Information Speech Therapy 808-432-2000 Appointments The Aesthetic Center By Kaiser Permanente 866-400-1760 Appontments Ultrasound 808-432-5100 Advice/Information Young Adult And Genetics Specialty Clinics 808-432-2000 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Ambulatory Surgery Center, Dermatology, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Gastroenterology, Genetics, Integrated Physical Rehabilitation, Internal Medicine, Laboratory, Lactation Clinic, Mohs Surgery Center, Neurology, Occupational Therapy, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physical Therapy, Rheumatology, Speech Therapy, Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc), The Aesthetic Center By Kaiser Permanente, Ultrasound, Young Adult And Genetics Specialty Clinics

Physicians

Family Medicine

Grant A. Dawson, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCLA David Geffen School of Medicine/ UCLA Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Internal Medicine

Ethan Charles K.H. Chun, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Saint Louis University School of Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Elaine M. Doi, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Maegan L.M. Doi, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Yue Fang, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University College London Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Braxton S. Fukutomi, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Jennifer M. Katada, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Callie J.P. Mills, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Oregon Health & Science University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Mitchell S. Motooka, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (San Diego) Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Hisami O. Oba, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine-University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Janet K. Onopa, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Elizabeth G. Quinn, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Robin L. Seto, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Specialists

Addiction Medicine

Daniel A. Moreno, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Universidad Autonoma de Guadalajara Facultad De Medicina | Board Certification: American Board of Preventitive Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Cosmetic Dermatology

Dorothy W.T. Maurice, **PA-C** | Gender: Female | Professional School: Barry University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dermatology

Theresa S. Devere, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Baylor College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rocco Laudadio, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Nova Southeastern University College of Osteopathic Medicine & University of Nebraska Medical Center College of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nicole M.M. Mau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Allyson A. Spence-Shishido, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Southern California Keck Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jason W. Suszko, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Nevada - Reno | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rodd H. Takiguchi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Oregon Health Sciences University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Erin N.W. Wilmer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Deborah J. Yang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Baylor College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Developmental-Behavioral Pediatrics

Michael S.L. Ching, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCLA School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Mapunapuna Medical Office | Oahu

Alina K. Feeley, BCBA | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Pepperdine University | Board Certification: Behavioral Analyst Certification Board | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Joshua H. Fouts, BCBA-D | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: Behavioral Analyst Certification Board | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gastroenterology

Mohammed R. Chowdhury, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Universidad CETEC Escuela de Medicina | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Michelle X. Delneo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Albert Einstein College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Daryl T. Fujiwara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kenneth S. Hong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois @ Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nathan T. Kam, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Loma Linda University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Felix H.T. Lui, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Joseph John B. Manlolo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Matthew M. Tsushima, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Aaron L. Woofter, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Ohio State University College of Medicine & Public Health | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Mark M. Yoshida, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Genetics

Rebecca Y. Bassett, CGC | Specialist | Gender: Female | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Robert B. Hufnagel, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Cincinnati College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Medical Genetics & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Sophia B. Hufnagel, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Medical Genetics & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mapunapuna Medical Office | Oahu

Christie K. Momohara-Kanetani, CGC | Specialist | Gender: Female | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

David Ng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Medical Genetics & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Allison C.T. Shykowski, CGC | Specialist | Gender: Female | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Taylor Ann K.S. Yamane, CGC | Specialist | Gender: Female | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Infectious Disease

Scott A. Denny, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Loma Linda University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Pain Management

Anthony K.C. Leung, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pain Medicine & American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Eric I.Y. Sun, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Western University of Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Pain Medicine & American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Pediatric Specialty

Anita M. Pedersen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Robert C. Pedersen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments* **Melanie L. Shim, MD** | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Physiatry

Won-Yee Cheng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Merle Miura-Akamine, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

John A. Sheehan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Mapunapuna Medical Office | Oahu

Plastic Surgery

Paul D. Faringer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCLA School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kenneth K. Kao, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery & American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Scott M. Nishikawa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rheumatology

David R. Finger, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Georgetown University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Michiko Inaba, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Tokai University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jefferson R. Roberts, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical University of South Carolina | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

3288 Moanalua Rd Honolulu, HI 96819

Clinic Hours: Hours may vary by department Open 24/7

Pathology / Laboratory Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday: 7:30 am - 12:00 pm Sunday: Closed

Pharmacy Hours:

Open 24 Hours

Pharmacy - Inpatient Hours: Open 24 Hours

Telephone Numbers: Acute Care 808-432-0000 Ambulatory Surgery & Recovery 808-432-0000 Information Antepartum Testing 808-432-7404 oahu 877-432-8970 Appts-Neighboring Island Audiology 808-432-8000 Information/Neighboring Island Appointment **Bariatric Medicine** 808-432-7830 Information 866-614-1395 Appts-Neighboring Island Bone Densitometry 808-432-5100 Appointments/information Cardiac Surgery Program 808-432-7800 24-hour cancellation Cardiology 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 oahu Cardiology Testing 808-432-8000 oahu 877-432-8970 Appts-Neighboring Island Cardiothoracic Surgery 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 oahu Cardiovascular Intensive Care 808-432-0000 Information Care Pathway Center 1-877-432-8970 Call Center

808-432-7263 Appointments Clinical Decision Unit (Cdu) 808-432-0000 Information **Continuing Care** 1-877-432-8970 Call Center 808-432-8000 oahu Critical Care Services/Intensive Care Units 808-432-0000 Appointments CT 808-432-5100 Appointments/information **Diabetic Limb Treatment Center** 808-432-8000 oahu 877-432-8970 Appts-Neighboring Island **Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging** 808-432-5100 Appointments/information **Emergency Care** 1-877-432-8970 Call Center 808-432-8000 Advice/Information Endocrinology 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center Family Birth Center 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center Fluoroscopy 808-432-5100 Appointments/information General Radiology-Interventional 808-432-5100 Appointments/information General Surgery 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 oahu Geriatric Medicine 808-432-7800 After-hours 808-432-8000 Appointments Hematology And Oncology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information High Risk Foot Clinic 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center Infectious Disease 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 Appointments Integrated Physical Rehabilitation 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 Appointments Mammography 808-432-5100 Appointments/information Maternal And Fetal Care 1-877-432-8970 Call Center

808-432-7404 Information Medical Surgical Care 808-432-0000 Information MRI 808-432-5100 Appointments/information Neonatal Intensive Care (Nicu) 808-432-0000 Information Nephrology 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 Appointments Neurology 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 oahu Neurosurgery 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center **Nuclear Medicine** 808-432-5100 Appointments/information Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-432-8527 mother-baby information 808-432-8550 L&D Orthopedics 1-877-432-8970 Appointments 808-432-8000 oahu Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose, Throat) 808-432-8000 oahu 877-432-8970 Appts-Neighboring Island Pathology / Laboratory 1-877-432-8970 Call Center 808-432-8000 Advice/Information Pediatrics - Hospital 1-877-432-8970 Call Center 808-432-8000 Advice/Information Pediatrics - Specialty Services 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 Appointments **Perinatal Services** 808-432-8525 Mother Baby Information 808-432-8552 Labor and delivery Perinatology 1-877-432-8970 Call Center 808-432-8000 Appointments **Perioperative Services** 808-432-0000 Information Pharmacy 808-643-7979 Appointments/Pharmacy Refill Pharmacy - Inpatient 808-643-7979 Appointments/Pharmacy Refill Plastic And Reconstructive Surgery

808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center Podiatry 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 oahu Pulmonology 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 Appointments Sleep Lab **808-432-3074** Appointment cancellation/Information Specialty Delivery Program 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center Sports Medicine 1-877-432-8970 Call Center 808-432-8000 Appointments Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc) 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center Ultrasound 808-432-5100 Appointments/information Urogynecology 808-432-8000 Information 877-432-8970 Appts-Neighboring Island Urology 808-432-7800 24- hour cancellation 808-432-8000 oahu Vascular Therapy 808-432-8000 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Call Center

Medical and other clinical services:

Acute Care, Ambulatory Surgery & Recovery, Antepartum Testing, Audiology, Bariatric Medicine, Bone Densitometry, Cardiac Catheterization Services, Cardiac Surgery Program, Cardiology, Cardiology Testing, Cardiothoracic Surgery, Cardiovascular Intensive Care, Care Pathway Center, Clinical Decision Unit (Cdu), Continuing Care, Critical Care Services/Intensive Care Units, Ct, Diabetic Limb Treatment Center, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Emergency Care, Endocrinology, Family Birth Center, Fluoroscopy, General Radiology-Interventional, General Surgery, Geriatric Medicine, Hematology And Oncology, High Risk Foot Clinic, Infectious Disease, Integrated Physical Rehabilitation, Mammography, Maternal And Fetal Care, Medical Surgical Care, Mri, Neonatal Intensive Care (Nicu), Nephrology, Neurology, Neurosurgery, Nuclear Medicine, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Orthopedics, Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose, Throat), Outpatient Dialysis, Outpatient Infusion/Chemotherapy, Pathology / Laboratory, Pediatrics - Hospital, Pediatrics - Specialty Services, Perinatal Services, Perinatology, Perioperative Services, Pharmacy, Pharmacy - Inpatient, Plastic And Reconstructive Surgery, Podiatry, Pulmonology, Sleep Lab, Specialty Delivery Program, Sports Medicine, Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc), Ultrasound, Urogynecology, Urology, Vascular Therapy

Self-Referral Services

Behavioral Health

Winston Chung, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Emergency Medicine

Maria G. Bevilacqua, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Illinois @ Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Orn-Usa Boonprakong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Michael C. DeVisser, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Amy T.V. Do-Nguyen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: UCLA David Geffen School of Medicine/ UCLA Medical Center | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Heather E. Enomoto, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Keith C. Errecart, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa -John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments

James S. Ford, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

David T. Fujiwara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Washington | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Leslie J. Gershoff, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Cincinnati College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Timothy S. Honderick, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Nova Southeastern University | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Justin T. Huggins, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Lewis Katz School of Medicine at Temple University | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jay T. Ishida, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Brian A. Jan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

David J. Kim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: Alpert (Brown) Medical School/Dartmouth | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Carlyn Y. Ko, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Health Sciences -Chicago Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Eric D. Kollai, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Ohio | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Vitaliy V. Kostyukevich, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: University of California, Davis | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jose I. Marquez, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Nicholas M. Mauricio, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Boston University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Michael A. Mian, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jessica S. Oh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Louis J. Paolella, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Washington School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sunny A. Proferes, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: South University, Savannah Campus | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Laura A. Russell, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Allen A. Sann, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: SUNY Downstate Medical Center College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sameed S. Shaikh, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Michigan State University: College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Heidi M. Solberg-Shankle, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Drexel University College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jocelyn M. Sonson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Stanley H. Sung, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St Georges University - School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Kelly K. Tam Sing, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

William R. Tomkiewicz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Southwestern Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jeanne K. Tyan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Yale School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine & American Board of Lifestyle Medicine | Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments

Patricia E. Van Leer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: George Washington School of Medicine and Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Julie K. Wachtel, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Western University of Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Robert D. Welborn, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Iowa | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Blaine Blaine Williams, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Washington School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jonathan D. Woo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

John Zhang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

David M. Anderson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences F E Hebert School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

William A. Goh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Travis-Riley K. Korenaga, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California San Diego School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Keith K. Ogasawara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Georgetown University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Brian T. Pierce, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Thanasak Sueblinvong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Chulalongkorn University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Reagan Turner-Bell, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

David L. Walton, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Boston University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Specialists

Anesthesiology

Alan Y.J. Ahana, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Adam A. Arita, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Southern California School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Ann T. Hau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Texas Health Science Center | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Michael W.L. Ho, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

David Kim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Wake Forest University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jay S. Kwon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Michael J.K. Shigemasa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jay R S Tokeshi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

David Y. Ueunten, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Anesthesiology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Bariatric Medicine

Hyewon Jun Jun, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Obesity Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Cardiology

Stephen K. Chan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Harvard Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Debleena P. Dutt, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Albert Einstein College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jay Y. Gadgil, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Christopher M. Hom, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Meharry Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Paul D. Mahoney, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Cornell University Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ali Z. Merchant, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Northeastern Ohio Universities College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kelley E. Meredith, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Eastern Virginia Medical School | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

John E. O'Mara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Connecticut | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Isac C. Thomas, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: National Board of Echocardiography & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Samuel Wang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Cardiovascular Surgery

Maud M.L. Darger, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tracy A. Dorheim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Nebraska College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Thoracic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kamala P. McNevin, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jonathan M. Philpott, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Eastern Virginia Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Thoracic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Continuing Care

Catherine C. Ching, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Brown University | Board Certification: American Board of Preventitive Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Bradley A. Chun, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa -John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Carolin H. Hubbard, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Steven K.K. Kramer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Elizabeth Z. Li, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Massachusetts Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Cecily Y.L. Ling, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Aleza Matayoshi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Dylan J. Sheridan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical University of South Carolina College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Tammara S. Stefanelli, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider* – *not available for routine appointments*

Johnnie A. Yates, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Yale University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Critical Care

Benjamin W. Berg, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jacqueline O. King, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Santo Tomas Faculty of Medicine and Surgery | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sreenandh Krishnagopalan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Alabama School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Peter K. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sunghyun Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Albert Einstein College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Michael J. McMahon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Angelina A. Narashima, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Whitney A. Regan, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *Hospital based* provider – not available for routine appointments

Jennifer S. Stephens, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Heritage University | *Hospital* based provider – not available for routine appointments

Philip A. Verhoef, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Gastroenterology

Ankur Jain, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

General Surgery

Kerri K. Anzai, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *Hospital based* provider – not available for routine appointments

Chenoa A.M. Diehm, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Keck School of Medicine, University of Southern California | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Lisa M. Grininger, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

David J. Hsiang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jonathan P. Kuehne, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Vermont College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Colon and Rectal Surgery & American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Briana J. Lau-Amii, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Chan W. Park, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Angela Penn, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Columbia University College of Physicians and Surg | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sarah L. Rothbaum, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Western University of Health Sciences | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Rebecca S. Sawai, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Colon and Rectal Surgery & American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Ryan K. Takamori, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Brian K. Wong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa -John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Mark S. Yamamura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Arizona College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Hospital Medicine

Kristie L. Akamine, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

David D. Bell, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Cornell University | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Tyffany P. Chen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Vanderbilt University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sze Mei Chung, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Irina R. Crook, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Ukranian State Medical University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Janice F. Fong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Howard University College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Lena S. Furmark, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: George Washington School of Medicine and Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Kea D.B. Gilbert, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Pennsylvania School Of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Lynne Grieco, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Hahnemann University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Julianne Griswold, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

William Brian B. Hatten, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Univ N Texas Health Science Center Texas College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Family Physicians | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Timothy S. Hiura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (Davis) Health System | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Helena C. Holmgren, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Northeastern Ohio Medical University | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jordan M. Jensen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Missouri, Columbia School of Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Joseph H. Kamai, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | *Hospital* based provider – not available for routine appointments

Shota J. Kamo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Louisiana State University School of Medicine in New Orleans | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Christine Kim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa -John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Diana T.H. Kim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jane S. Kim, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: A.T. Still University, Kirksville College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Katherine W. Kingsley, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Lien-Thanh C. Kratzke, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Eastern Virginia Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Ruchi Kumari, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Rutgers New Jersey Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Kim Hoang B. Le, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Washington School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider* – *not available for routine appointments*

Henry Lew, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sue K. Lim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Georgetown University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Yuree J. Lin, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa -John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Monica K. Mau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa -John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Zamir V. Moen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Virginia/Virginia Commonwealth | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Chelsie L. Moyer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Dakota School of Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Vikram B. Mruthyunjayanna, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: J.J.M. Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jennifer N. Nishioka, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Neil Y. Onizuka, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii Office of Medical Education | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider* – *not available for routine appointments*

Marina V. Ostroukhova, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Moscow State Univeristy of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments

Elizabeth A. Ranft, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Western University of Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Kenneth C. Schwab, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Daniel Y. Song, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Texas A & M University College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Aurelian F. Stewart, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin Affiliated Hospitals | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider* – *not available for routine appointments*

Alison K. Tamiya, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: SUNY Downstate Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Aileen N. Tamura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Raquel R. Tello, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: The University of New Mexico | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Nina G. Thalody, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: SRI Ramachandra Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Samuel T. White, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Western University Health Science College of Osteopathic Medicine of the Pacific | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Dexter M. Wong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Boston University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Katharine Wong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Zelah G. Yamagata, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Texas-Health Science Center | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jaelene LCK Yates, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Washington -School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider* – not available for routine appointments

Kelley B. Yim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider* – not available for routine appointments

Hospital Medicine - Night

Alisa M. Ching, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based* provider – not available for routine appointments

Theresa C. Dizon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California (Davis) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sarah E. Koopmann, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: St. Matthew's School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Ben Kulia, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Arizona | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Chanisha J. Martin, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Michigan State University of College Medicine Office of Registrar | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments

Arun Ramachandran, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Krishna Institute of Medical Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Infectious Disease

Rashmi V. Baragi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tarquin K. Collis, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Scott A. Denny, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Loma Linda University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Grace Kiet, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Albany Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Charles F. Miller, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Shellie K. Yamashita, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nephrology

Thomas Jessie T. Aldan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nivin Aziz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Texas-Health Science Center | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Thomas Chen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Wake Forest University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Karen I. Ching, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Linda L. Doeckel, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Midwestern University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brian J. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Connecticut School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tiffany C. Wong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine & Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Neurology

Sharin Y.S. Burton, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Michigan Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Monique Canonico, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Health Sciences College of Osteopathic Medicine,Kansas City | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Todd R. Devere, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Baylor College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Electrodiagnostic Medicine & American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Sarah T. Graner, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Christopher R. Kurahashi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Neurosurgery

Matthew Y. Chang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Neurological Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Allen D. Efron, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Stanford University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Neurological Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ramesh M. Kumar, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Texas A&M University System Health Science CenterCollege of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Neurological Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Christopher J. Lenart, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Albert Einstein College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Neurological Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Oncology

Lisa K. Adams, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center at Shreveport | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Keola K. Beale, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (San Francisco) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jennifer F. Carney, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Carolina School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Matthew L. Chase, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Rutgers Robert Wood Johnson Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dipak Ghelani, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Kirksville College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tamie L. Kerns, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Pikeville/Kentucky College School of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Apryl Joy L. Sarabia, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Weill Cornell Graduate School of Medical Sciences | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kelly A. Shimabukuro, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Mount Sinai School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Timothy R. Smith, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Pacific University School of Physician Assistant Studies & Portland State University School of Social Work | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Orthopaedic Surgery

Cristen R.K. Aona, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Touro University - Nevada | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Benjamin JDH Chun, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Washington | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Sean P. Kelly, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Columbia University College of Physicians & Surgeons | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gregory Y. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brian J. Mannino, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical University of South Carolina | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Marc K. Morifuji, PA-C | Gender: Male | Board Certification: National Commission on Physician Assistants | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Burt E. Moritz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kanu M. Okike, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Harvard Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gale T. Prentiss, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tiare E. Salassa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Mark D. Santi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (San Diego) Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Robert D. Shin, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Brown University | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Cody A. Shishido, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Eugene A. Toney, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

David A. Vasconcellos, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Steve W. Wang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Rutgers New Jersey Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Anne K.R. Wright, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Denis S. Yamada, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Duke University & Duke University School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose & Throat)

Steven M. Chau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: Emory University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brian S. Chen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Piali P. Dattaray, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Loma Linda University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Charissa N. Kahue, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Vanderbilt University School of Medicine, PMB 407701 1 | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jae H. Lim, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Brown University | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Sungjin A. Song, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Oregon Health & Science University Hospital | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Bovey Z. Zhu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Pathology

Christina M. Belnap, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Colorado School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Michael D. Black, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Stacey A. Honda, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Tove V. Isaacson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of New Mexico School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology & American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Brock J.K. Kaya, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Jonathan M. Kitayama, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Jill C. Ono, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Robyn Y. Pang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Rishi A. Patel, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Univ N Texas Health Science Center Texas College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Jane H. Uyehara-Lock, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pathology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Pediatric Critical Care

Christopher Naun, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Massachusetts Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Pediatric Specialty

Judd Boloker, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Stanford University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Lois D. Chiu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: SUNY Upstate Medical University | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Richard A. Jack, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St Georges University - School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Jerome P. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill School | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Monica A. Nayakwadi-Singer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: State University of New York Downstate | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics & American Board of Pediatrics & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Colin Petko, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Kiel Christian-Albrechts | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics & American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Martin L. Piette, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii- JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Stacie A. Shibao, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Christopher B. Stefanelli, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Tiong H. Tjoeng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Boston University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Anne B. Tran, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California (San Francisco) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Yuki Yasaka, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Kurume University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Aimee I. Yeap, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Loma Linda University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Plastic Surgery

Paul D. Faringer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCLA School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kenneth K. Kao, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery & American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Scott M. Nishikawa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Podiatry

James D. Anderson, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Western University of Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Podiatric Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Antonio M. Feria, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: California College of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Podiatric Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kevin J. Murphy, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Midwestern University | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Michelle A. Tsou, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: California College of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Andrew S. Yun, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Temple University School of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Pulmonology

Donald L. Helman, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brendan K. Huang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Yale University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jennifer M.A. Kaya, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Shanon T. Makekau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Janet N. Myers, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Georgetown University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Radiology

Srividya Anandan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Bradford S. Burton, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Utah School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology & American Board of Radiology & American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Eric H. Chen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UC San Diego State University | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Sarah N.H. Cheng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California San Francisco | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Wayne Y. Cheng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Drexel University College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Brian H. Ching, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Western University Health Science College of Osteopathic Medicine of the Pacific | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Stephen E. Darling, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Lana H. Gimber, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Alan T. Kuramoto, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Randy K.M. Lau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Dane CWL Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii- JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Mark A. Lum, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCSF School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Jenny Mendez, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Stanford University Medical Center & Touro College School of Health Sciences | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Jason C. Merchant, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Lex A. Mitchell, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Arkansas College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Myles M. Mitsunaga, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Kristen T. Nagata, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Earl K. Nishimura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCLA School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Alan A. Sunada, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Samuel Merrit University | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Jayme M. Takahashi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Kristi S.M. Takaki, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Mark T.T. Takaki, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Peter H. Takeyama, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Samuel M. Wu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Harvard Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Surgery, Maxillofacial

Andrew A. Gutierrez, DDS | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York University College of Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Harry J. Jackson, DDS | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio | Board Certification: American Board of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Urology

Marc A. Albertson, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Samuel Merrit University | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Ann Michele Aspera, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tom S. Feng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Todd H. Hoekstra, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California - San Diego, School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gregory P. Thibault, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Loyola University | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

William J. Utz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tulane University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

David C. Wei, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Vascular Surgery

Amr El-Sergany, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Justin M. Galovich, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St. George's University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Selena G. Goss, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Eric S. Hayman, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Yale University School of Medicine | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Nathan K. Itoga, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Raymond W.M. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kristen M. Leenhouts, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Idaho State University | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Nicolas A. Nelken, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (San Francisco) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

94-1480 Moaniani St Waipahu, HI 96797

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 7:30 am - 7:00 pm Sat: 7:30 am - 12:00 pm

Sun: Closed

Contact Lens Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday to Friday: 7:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday: 7:30 am - 12:00 pm Sunday: Closed

Ophthalmology Hours:

Tuesday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Optical Dispensing Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Optometry Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:00 am - 7:00 pm Saturday: 8:00 am - 12:00 pm Sunday: Closed

Telephone Numbers:

Behavioral Health 808-432-3285 Waipio 808-432-7600 Appointment/Advice Contact Lens 808-432-2610 Advice/Information

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging 808-432-5100 Appointments **Family Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Foot Care Acute Injury Clinic 808-432-8000 Appointment General Radiology 808-432-2000 Appointments Health Education 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7100x5 After-Hours **Internal Medicine** 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Laboratory 808-432-2000 Appointments **Medical Social Services** 808-432-2000 Appointments **Nutrition Counseling** 808-432-2000 Appointments Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours **Occupational Health** 808-432-2200 Appointments Ophthalmology 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Optical Dispensing 808-432-3126 Advice/Information Optometry 808-432-2000 Appointments Pediatrics 808-432-2000 Appointments 808-432-7700 After-hours Pharmacv 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill Physical /Occupational Therapy 808-432-2000 Appointments The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente 866-400-1760 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Behavioral Health, Contact Lens, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Family Medicine, Foot Care Acute Injury Clinic, General Radiology, Health Education, Internal Medicine, Laboratory, Mammography, Medical Social Services, Nutrition Counseling, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Occupational Health, Occupational Therapy, Ophthalmology, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physical /Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, Speech Therapy,

The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente

Physicians

Family Medicine

Anna E. Augustin, DO | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine - Bradenton | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Family Physicians | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Leli L. Chen, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Texas Southwestern Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Claire N. De Leon, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California (Davis) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jennifer M.G. Gima, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Charlton C. Lacerna, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Santo Tomas (UST) | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Corilyn K.S. Pang, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Marie E. Pescador, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Sharyl N.T. Shultz, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Masaki Takai, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Arlene A. Cadelina, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Aaron G.M. Choy, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Deborah M. Hirose-Ridao, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Kelly Y. Kawaoka, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Timothy D.S. Kim, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Matthew S.Y. Yee, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: American University of Antigua | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Pediatrics

Cindy C. Collo, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Hahnemann University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Robyn Y. Hasegawa, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Brent H. Matsumoto, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Tory R. Twito, DO | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

James C. Yee, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Behavioral Health

Hyun-Dong S. Hahn, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kevin W. Kuich, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Christopher K. Lind, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Tennessee Center for Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Matthew M. Sheehan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Daniel J. Tseng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: The Ohio State UniversityCollege of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

Robin N. Adams-Plescia, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Yale University School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jolene M. Bachman, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Constance J. Conover, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Oregon Health Sciences University & University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Megan Leigh Dickey, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Cincinnati College of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Cezanne A. Ezekiel, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health & Seattle University | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Reina M.A. Harris, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Karin M. Hayashida, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: The University of Washigton School of Medicine | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Leslie C. Hurt, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Diana T. Kumar, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Texas A&M University System Health Science CenterCollege of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Salena M. Loredo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Arizona College of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jennifer P. Lum, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Tara M. Melborne, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Colorado Denver | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Stephen R. Nystul, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Universidad Autonoma de Guadalajara | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Nami Ono, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier School of Midwifery & Family Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Suha J. Patel, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill School | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mabel M. Sanqui, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Reagan Turner-Bell, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Ayanna M. Walden, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Occupational Medicine

Neelesh B. Fernandes, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Peter B.T. Lum, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Optometry

Britney H. Hale, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Miami VA Healthcare System & Nova Southeastern University | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Shantelle S. Kamibayashi, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Pacific University of Optometry | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Courtney E. Muraoka, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Pacific University College of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at* (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.

Ashley M. Porter, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Illinois College of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Creighton S.H. Woo, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: Western University of Health Sciences | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Kaylin K. Young, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Missouri | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Same Day Care

Joshua A. Button, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Idaho State University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Patrick C. Denning, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Thomas Jefferson University | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Sara M. Khadivi, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Eastern Virginia Medical School | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Christine Y. Terry, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: UW Medicine - MEDEX Northwest | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Eryn M. Wicklow, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of California Davis Health System | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Geriatrics

Christina L. Bell, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Megan M.P. Chock, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Mayo Clinic Alix School of Medicine (Rochester) | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Stephenie R. Fleegle, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Maryland School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Serena H.Y. Lo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Ophthalmology

Dean E. Hu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Michigan Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Christopher T. Lum, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Julie K. Nishimura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kyla M. Teramoto Hara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rheumatology

Michiko Inaba, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Tokai University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

West Oahu Medical Office | Oahu

401 Kamokila Blvd Kapolei, HI 96707

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm Sat, Sun: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:15 pm -1:15 pm

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Mental Health 808-432-7600 Appointment/Advice Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill

Medical and other clinical services:

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Laboratory, Mammography, Mental Health, Pharmacy, Prevention And Wellness Program, Primary Care, Ultrasound, Urgent Care, Women's Health Services

West Oahu Medical Office | Oahu

Physicians

Family Medicine

Janette M. Brunken, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California, Los Angeles David Geffen School of Medicine UCLA | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jessica A. Ono, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Jacobs School of Medicine & Biomedical Sciences at the University of Buffalo | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Brennen L.C. Owan, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: A.T. Still University, Kirksville College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Gerald Papin, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Midwestern University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Cherie L. Raffelson, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Akolea K. Santos, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Marcus K. Iwane, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

Lauren M. Ishida, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Nicole Y. Sun, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine, University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Alamelu Udayappan, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: SRI Ramachandra Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Urgent Care

Glen J. Barbee, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Hahnemann University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

West Oahu Medical Office | Oahu

Richard R. Blohm, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine & Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Kevin R. Brown, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Albert Einstein College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Carol Y. Fong, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Alberta | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jesyka D.L. Garlich, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Barry University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Maria C. Glover, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Philadelphia University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Mikala G. Pino, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Edward S. Rudnev, DO | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Midwestern University - Arizona College of Osteo Med | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Donna C. Rumbaoa, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Elsa K. Tsutaoka, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California - San Diego | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Lifestyle Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Maui

Kihei Clinic | Maui

1279 S Kihei Rd Kihei, HI 96753

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Telephone Numbers:

Family Medicine 800-467-3011 After-hours 808-243-6000 Appointments Imaging 808-243-6000 Appointments Laboratory 808-243-6000 Appointments **Optical Dispensing** 808-243-6000 Appointments Optometry 808-243-6000 Appointments Pediatrics 800-467-3011 After-hours 808-243-6000 Appointments Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill Physical Therapy 808-243-6000 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Diagnostic Radiology, Family Medicine, Imaging, Laboratory, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physical Therapy

Kihei Clinic | Maui

Physicians

Family Medicine

William J. Delo, DO | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Western University of Health Sciences | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

John G. Meisel, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Pennsylvania/ Hahnemann Univers | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Internal Medicine

Gerard F. Livaudais, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tulane University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Pediatrics

Felicitas B. Livaudais, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Tulane University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

Andrew J. Barlow, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St. George's University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mark Hensley, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Tiffinie R. Mercado, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Kansas School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Carolyn D. Wetzel, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier Nursing University | Board Certification: American Midwifery Certification Board | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Optometry

Deidrie J. Colter, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Pacific University | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Same Day Care

George L. Talbot, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

910 Wainee St Lahaina, HI 96761

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 1:00 pm - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:15 pm -1:30 pm

Optical Dispensing Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Optometry Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Telephone Numbers:

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging 800-467-3011 Advice/Information 808-243-6000 Appointments **Family Medicine** 800-467-3011 Advice/Information 808-243-6000 Appointments Laboratory 808-243-6000 Advice/Information Mental Health 808-243-6000 Appointments **Nutrition Counseling** 808-243-6000 Appointments Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-243-6000 24- hour cancellation/Appointments Occupational Therapy 808-243-6000 Appointments

Optical Dispensing

808-243-6000 24- hour cancellation/Appointments

Optometry

808-243-6000 24- hour cancellation/Appointments

Pediatrics

800-467-3011 Advice/Information

808-243-6000 Appointments

Pharmacy

808-643-7979 Advice/Information/Pharmacy Refill

Physical Therapy

808-243-6000 24- hour cancellation/Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Family Medicine, Laboratory, Mental Health, Nutrition Counseling, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Occupational Therapy, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physical Therapy

Physicians

Family Medicine

Sharita B.A. Abbott, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kimmie S. Ouchi, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Lifestyle Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Voltaire F. Paje, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St. George's University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

Karolina W. Dembinski, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | Professional Education: University of New England College | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Behavioral Health

Elizabeth Ann S. Roberson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Marshall University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Optometry

Nicole S. Esver, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California -Berkeley | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Same Day Care

Hannah L. Harris, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Sullivan University Physician Assistant Program | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Kyle E. Mouery, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Oregon Health Sciences University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Nephrology

Kari A. Jones, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Maui Lani Elua Clinic | Maui

75 Maui Lani Pkwy Wailuku, HI 96793

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Telephone Numbers:

Developmental Pediatrics 808-243-6000 Appointments Family Medicine 808-243-6000 Advice/Information/Appointments Occupational Health 1-844-685-1395 Appointments Occupational Therapy 808-243-6000 Appointments Physical Therapy 808-243-6000 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Developmental Pediatrics, Family Medicine, Integrated Physical Rehabilitation, Occupational Health, Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy

Maui Lani Elua Clinic | Maui

Physicians

Family Medicine

Rennia Cabal-Amisola, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of the Philippines System, College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Obesity Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Self-Referral Services

Occupational Medicine

Benjamin Martinez, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Louisiana State University Medical College Campus | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Carl J. Yujuico, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: University of Southern California-Keck School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

55 Maui Lani Pkwy Wailuku, HI 96793

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm Sat, Sun: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

Laboratory Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

After-Hours Care 800-243-6000 Advice/Information 800-467-3011 After-hours **Behavioral Health** 808-243-6420 Appointments **Bone Densitometry** 808-243-6500 Advice/Information СТ 808-243-6500 Advice/Information **Family Medicine** 800-467-3011 After-hours 808-243-6000 Appointments Home Health Services 800-243-6000 Advice/Information Internal Medicine 800-243-6000 Appointments 800-467-3011 After-hours Laboratory 808-243-6000 Advice/Information **Medical Social Services** 800-243-6000 Appointments 808-243-6633 After-hours MRI 808-243-6500 Advice/Information Pediatrics 800-467-3011 After-hours 808-243-6000 Appointments

Pharmacy

808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill

Medical and other clinical services:

After-Hours Care, Behavioral Health, Bone Densitometry, Ct, Diagnostic Radiology, Family Medicine, Home Health Services, Internal Medicine, Laboratory, Medical Social Services, Mri, Pediatrics, Pharmacy

Physicians

Family Medicine

Cassie A. Bluhm, DO | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Michigan State University College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Rennia Cabal-Amisola, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of the Philippines System, College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Obesity Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Vona B. Diener, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California, San Francisco School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Myra D. Dimitrov, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Michigan State University College of Human Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jay R. Faris, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Memorial University of Newfoundland | *I'm* not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.

Collin R. Jones, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio Joe R & Teresa Lozano Long School of Medici | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Bien O. Lazatin, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Mark R. Lohkamp, DO | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Denise S. Palke, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Loma Linda University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Lifestyle Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Keval A. Patel, DO | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Family Physicians | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Matthew B. Teters, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Oklahoma College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Megan P. Wright, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Jessica A. Yoder, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Eastern Virginia Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments.* Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments *I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Anne H. Yoshizawa, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Joanna Yun, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: St. George's University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Paul W. Grandon, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Louisiana State University School of Medicine in New Orleans | Board Certification: American Board of Preventitive Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Drosie E. Rosaro, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Santo Tomas | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Maria C. Termulo, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: St. Louis University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Pediatrics

David M. Bacchus, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine, University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Karen T. Barretto, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Xavier University/ Jose Prizal College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Joy A. Dalmon, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California San Francisco | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Laura K. Hassen, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Virginia Commonwealth University, Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Maria A. Matijasevic, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California, Irvine School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Lise M. Stevens, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Wayne State University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jodie S. Toward, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Cincinnati College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Self-Referral Services

Behavioral Health

Heather E. Goff, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology & American Board of Obesity Medicine & American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Amber L.R. Kawamura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Jennifer B. Villa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: The University of Texas Health Science Center at Houston Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Urgent Care

Jingle A. Angeles, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Mercy College | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Megha Chandoke, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: American University of the Caribbean | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Neil K. Chawla, MD | Gender: Male | Professional Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Spencer J. Chun, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Mara Divis, DO | Gender: Female | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Torsten H. Durkan, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Dominican University of California | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jason R. Egloff, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: American University of the Caribbean | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Madelena L. Garcia, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Nancy M. Greenwell, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments.* Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Benjamin B. Massenburg, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Eastern Virginia Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

William K. Raboff, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jonathan B. Redenbaugh, DO | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Emergency Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Teresa M. San Mateo, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Northeastern University | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

William M. Shapiro, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Hahnemann University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Emergency Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Shane D. Walker, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: A.T. Still University of Health Sciences Arizona School of Health Sciences & University of Washington | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Rachel G. Withers, PA-C | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Yale University School of Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Continuing Care

Pamela D. Hope, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Texas Houston Health Science Center | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

80 Mahalani St Wailuku, HI 96793

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours: Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Ophthalmology Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Optical Dispensing Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Optometry Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:30 pm -1:30 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Allergy **808-243-6000** Appointments Ambulatory Surgery Center **808-243-6000** Advice/Information Asthma Education **808-243-6000** Appointments Audiology **808-243-6000** Appointments Bariatric Medicine **808-243-6000** Appointments Cardiology **808-243-6000** Appointments Dermatology **877-432-8970** Appointments

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging 808-243-6000 Appointments Endocrinology 808-243-6000 Appointments Gastroenterology 808-243-6000 Appointments General Surgery 808-243-6000 Appointments Genetics 808-243-6000 Appointments Geriatrics 808-243-6000 Appointments Hematology And Oncology 808-243-6000 Appointments Home Health Services 808-243-6000 Advice/Information Infectious Disease 808-243-6000 Appointments Laboratory 808-243-6000 Appointments Maternal And Fetal Care 808-243-6000 Appointments Nephrology 808-243-6000 Appointments Neurology 808-243-6000 Appointments Obstetrics/Gynecology 800-467-3077 After-hours 808-243-6000 Appointments Oncology 808-243-6000 Appointments Ophthalmology 808-243-6000 Appointments **Optical Dispensing** 808-243-6000 Appointments Optometry 808-243-6000 Appointments Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose, Throat) 808-243-6000 Appointments **Pediatric Specialty Services** 808-243-6000 Appointments Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill Plastic And Reconstructive Surgery 808-243-6000 Appointments Podiatry 808-243-6000 Appointments Pulmonology 808-243-6000 Appointments Rheumatology

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

808-243-6000 Appointments Speech Therapy 808-243-6000 Appointments Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc) 808-243-6000 Advice / Information The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente 866-400-1760 Appointments Urology 808-243-6000 Appointments Vascular Surgery 808-432-8000 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Allergy, Ambulatory Surgery Center, Asthma Education, Audiology, Bariatric Medicine, Cardiology, Dermatology, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Endocrinology, Gastroenterology, General Surgery, Genetics, Geriatrics, Hematology And Oncology, Home Health Services, Infectious Disease, Integrated Physical Rehabilitation, Laboratory, Mammography, Maternal And Fetal Care, Nephrology, Neurology, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Oncology, Ophthalmology, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose, Throat), Outpatient Infusion/Chemotherapy, Pediatric Specialty Services, Pharmacy, Plastic And Reconstructive Surgery, Podiatry, Pulmonology, Rheumatology, Speech Therapy, Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc), The Hearing Center By Kaiser Permanente, Urology, Vascular Surgery

Physicians

Internal Medicine

Heidi H. Wu, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Loyola University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

David M. Anderson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences F E Hebert School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Andrew J. Barlow, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St. George's University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Benjamin M. DeLisa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Connecticut School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kristen O. Goerg, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Alabama School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

William A. Goh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Tufts University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mark Hensley, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Tiffinie R. Mercado, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Kansas School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

James J. Morong, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Queensland School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Martin E. Newman, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Vienna-Universitat Wien | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Stephen R. Nystul, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Universidad Autonoma de Guadalajara | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Brooke E. Raidmae, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier Nursing University | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Kristin M. Redenbaugh, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Christy A. Takemoto, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Missouri-Kansas City School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Jennifer E. Warren, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Carolyn D. Wetzel, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier Nursing University | Board Certification: American Midwifery Certification Board | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Optometry

Kim E. Ginoza, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Pacific University College of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Raymond M. Glauser, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: Pacific University of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Kim H. Kawakami, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Southern California College of Optometry at Marshall B Ketchum University | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Evone K. Wong, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Salus University (formerly Pennsylvania College of Optometry, School of Audiology) | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Specialists

Allergy

Dayna Lee L. Lucuab-Fegurgur, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Megan S. Motosue, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Akila Sreedharan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Cardiology

Kirsten J. McCullough, PA-C | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Midwestern University - Arizona College of Osteo Med | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jay D. Parikh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: New York Medical College | Board Certification: National Board of Echocardiography & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kimble Poon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dermatology

Abby S. Gardner, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Quinnipiac University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jason W. Suszko, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Nevada - Reno | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

May M. Zhang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Endocrinology

Mehtap Berkmen, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Istanbul University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gastroenterology

Raymond W. Hsia, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Rutgers Robert Wood Johnson Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Arun P. Khazanchi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: St. George's University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Joseph John B. Manlolo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Avantika Mishra, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Rutgers New Jersey Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Matthew M. Tsushima, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

General Surgery

Dorien R. Romanchak, PA-C | Gender: Female | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Andrew W. Tan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Albany Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Irminne G. Van Dyken, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Dakota School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Lifestyle Medicine & American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Eduardo G. Villasenor, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Iowa College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Geriatrics

Serena H.Y. Lo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nephrology

Kari A. Jones, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Mary C. Kingma-Noland, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Oregon Health Sciences University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Neurology

Mark R. Gibson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Mayo Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Neurosurgery

Matthew Y. Chang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Neurological Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Oncology

Thomas T. DeLeon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gregory A. Pollack, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ophthalmology

Cyril A. Dalmon, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California at San Francisco | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brett L. Shapiro, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (San Francisco) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Orthopaedic Surgery

James A. Ferrier, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kari E. Guzowski, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Saint Francis University | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

David J. Kaufman, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California San Francisco | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kimberley M.I. Wirsing, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Northwestern University Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose & Throat)

Ryan P. Leary, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California - Irvine, College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

S.R. R. Newman, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Utah School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Physiatry

Douglas P. Stevens, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Kentucky | Board Certification: American Board of Electrodiagnostic Medicine & American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Talent H. Teoh, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Plastic Surgery

Kenneth K. Kao, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Rochester School of Medicine and Dentistry | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery & American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Scott M. Nishikawa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: George Washington University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Podiatry

Elly Huang, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: William M Scholl College of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kevin J. Murphy, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Midwestern University | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Andrew S. Yun, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Temple University School of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Radiology

Taylor L. MacDonald, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: A.T. Still University, Kirksville College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Troy H. Maetani, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: SUNY Downstate Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Lee E. Miyasato, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Washington -School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Christian S. Welch, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCSD-Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *Provider not available for routine appointments.*

Rheumatology

David R. Finger, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Georgetown University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Michiko Inaba, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Tokai University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Urology

Todd H. Hoekstra, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California - San Diego, School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Benjamin T. Shurtleff, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Vascular Surgery

Eric S. Hayman, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Yale University School of Medicine | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Hawaii Island

1292 Waianuenue Ave Hilo, HI 96720

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Allergy 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments **Behavioral Health** 888-945-7600 Behavioral HIth Mbr Help **Blood Pressure Clinics** 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Cardiology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments Care Pathway Center 808-432-7263 Appointments Dermatology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments **Diabetic Eye Care** 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Echocardiology 808-334-4400 Appointments **Family Medicine** 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Gastroenterology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments General Surgery 808-334-4400 Appointments

Geriatric Medicine 808-334-4400 Appointments Health Education 808-933-4510 Appointment/Information **Internal Medicine** 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Mammography 808-334-4400 Appointments Nephrology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments Neurology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments Nutrition Counseling 808-934-4000 Appointments/Information Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Ophthalmology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information/Appointments Optical Dispensing 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Optometry 808-334-4400 Appointments Orthopedics 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments Pediatrics 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Pharmacy 808-643-7979 Advice/Information/Pharmacy Refill Podiatry 808-334-4400 Appointments Pulmonology 808-334-4400 Appointments Rheumatology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information 877-432-8970 Appointments Telemedicine 808-334-4400 Appointments Ultrasound 808-334-4400 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Allergy, Ambulatory Treatment Center, Behavioral Health, Blood Pressure Clinics, Cardiology, Care Pathway Center, Dermatology, Diabetic Eye Care, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Echocardiology, Family Medicine, Gastroenterology, General Surgery, Geriatric Medicine, Health Education, Internal Medicine, Laboratory, Mammography, Nephrology, Neurology, Nutrition Counseling, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Ophthalmology, Optical Dispensing, Optometry,

Orthopedics, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physical Therapy, Podiatry, Pulmonology, Rheumatology, Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc), Telemedicine, Ultrasound

Physicians

Family Medicine

Nina L. Baker, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Sachin N. Gandhi, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (Davis) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Manuel A. Reyes, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Anna M. Rowe, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Loyola University Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

Miki A. Cain, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Kirksville College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

Eric C. Helms, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Randall H. Hirata, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Jackie L. Meister, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier Nursing University | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Optometry

Daniel A. DeBaca, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Inter American University of Puerto Rico, School of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Same Day Care

Chiara P. Castelli, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Saint Francis University & Stanford University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jay H. Charles, PA-C | Gender: Male | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Chow Y. Hwang, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Nova Southeastern University | *I'm* available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.

Theresa C. Mellas, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Daemen College | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Jeffrey Wicker, MD | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Kentucky College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Allergy

Dayna Lee L. Lucuab-Fegurgur, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Akila Sreedharan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Cardiology

Nicholas S. Matas, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Massachusetts Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dermatology

Erin N.W. Wilmer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Florida College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gastroenterology

Daryl T. Fujiwara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Joseph John B. Manlolo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

General Surgery

Lisa M. Grininger, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sarah A. Palm, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Loma Linda University | *Hospital based* provider – not available for routine appointments

Nephrology

Linda L. Doeckel, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Midwestern University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brian J. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Connecticut School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Neurology

Todd R. Devere, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Baylor College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Electrodiagnostic Medicine & American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Oncology

Lisa K. Adams, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center at Shreveport | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Apryl Joy L. Sarabia, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Weill Cornell Graduate School of Medical Sciences | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kelly A. Shimabukuro, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Mount Sinai School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ophthalmology

Kyla M. Teramoto Hara, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Orthopaedic Surgery

Cristen R.K. Aona, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Touro University - Nevada | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Dianna L. Guenther, PA-C | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Dakota School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Sean P. Kelly, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Columbia University College of Physicians & Surgeons | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gregory Y. Lee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brian J. Mannino, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical University of South Carolina | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Marc K. Morifuji, PA-C | Gender: Male | Board Certification: National Commission on Physician Assistants | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Burt E. Moritz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kanu M. Okike, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Harvard Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tiare E. Salassa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Mark D. Santi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (San Diego) Medical Center | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Robert D. Shin, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Brown University | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Cody A. Shishido, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Pacific University | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Eugene A. Toney, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

David A. Vasconcellos, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Steve W. Wang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Rutgers New Jersey Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Anne K.R. Wright, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: John A. Burns School of Medicine- University of Hawaii | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Denis S. Yamada, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Duke University & Duke University School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Physiatry

Merle Miura-Akamine, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Podiatry

Kevin J. Murphy, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Midwestern University | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Andrew S. Yun, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Temple University School of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rheumatology

David R. Finger, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Georgetown University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kona Medical Office | Hawaii Island

74-517 Honokohau St Kailua Kona, HI 96740

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:30 pm -1:00 pm

Optical Dispensing Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Optometry Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Pathology / Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed

Telephone Numbers:

Allergy 808-334-4400 Appointments Audiology 808-334-4400 Appointments **Behavioral Health** 888-945-7600 Appointments Cardiology 808-432-8000 Appointments **Care Pathway Center** 808-432-7263 Appointments Dermatology 808-432-8000 Appointments **Family Medicine** 808-334-4400 After-hours/Appointments Gastroenterology 808-334-4400 Appointments 877-432-8970 Appointments General Surgery 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Health Education 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Hematology And Oncology

Kona Medical Office | Hawaii Island

808-334-4400 Advice/Information Infectious Disease 808-432-7275 Appointments Internal Medicine 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Lactation Clinic 808-334-4116 Appointments Mammography 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Mohs Surgery Center 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Nephrology 808-334-4400 Appointments Neurology 808-334-4400 Appointments 877-432-8970 Appointments Nutrition Counseling 808-334-4400 Appointments Obstetrics/Gynecology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Ophthalmology 808-334-4400 Appointments **Optical Dispensing** 808-334-4420 Advice/Information Optometry 808-334-4400 Appointments Orthopedics 808-334-4400 Appointments 877-432-8970 Appointments Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose, Throat) 808-334-4400 Appointments Pathology / Laboratory 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Pediatrics 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Pharmacy 808-643-7979 Pharmacy/Pharmacy refill Physiatry, Rehabilitative Medicine 808-334-4400 Appointments Physical Therapy 808-334-4400 Appointments Plastic And Reconstructive Surgery 808-334-4400 Appointments Podiatry 808-334-4400 Appointments 877-432-8970 Appointments Pulmonology 808-334-4400 Appointments 877-432-8970 Appointments

Kona Medical Office | Hawaii Island

Radiology 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Rheumatology 808-334-4400 Appointments 877-432-8970 Appointments Ultrasound 808-334-4400 Advice/Information Urology 808-334-4400 Appointments Vascular Surgery 808-334-4400 Appointments

Medical and other clinical services:

Allergy, Ambulatory Treatment Center, Audiology, Behavioral Health, Cardiology, Care Pathway Center, Dermatology, Diagnostic Radiology / Imaging, Family Medicine, Gastroenterology, General Surgery, Health Education, Hematology And Oncology, Infectious Disease, Internal Medicine, Lactation Clinic, Mammography, Mohs Surgery Center, Nephrology, Neurology, Nutrition Counseling, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Ophthalmology, Optical Dispensing, Optometry, Orthopedics, Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose, Throat), Pathology / Laboratory, Pediatrics, Pharmacy, Physiatry, Rehabilitative Medicine, Physical Therapy, Plastic And Reconstructive Surgery, Podiatry, Pulmonology, Radiology, Rheumatology, Surgical Services (Outpatient Or Asc), Ultrasound, Urology, Vascular Surgery

Physicians

Family Medicine

Elizabeth C. Han, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Elizeth Lopez, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Texas Science Center at San Antonio Joe R & Teresa Lozano Long School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Matthew T. Murray, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

David E. Paz, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Ross University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Obesity Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Judye A. Scheidt, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Midwestern University - Arizona College of Osteo Med | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Family Physicians | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Lisa B. Barville, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Professional Education: Northwestern University Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Carrie L. Colmenares Roys, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: McGovern Medical School at the Univ of Texas Health Science Ctr at Houston | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Pediatrics

Andrew R. Fong, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

James P. Thomason, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Midwestern University-Chicago College of Osteopathic Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Behavioral Health

Philippe T. Levy, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of California (Davis) School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Kimberly L. Valentine, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Hahnemann University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

David M. Anderson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences F E Hebert School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Sharareh L. Firouzbakht, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California, Irvine School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Eric C. Helms, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Mark S. Rhee, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Nevada School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Optometry

Benjamin L. Tautges, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: WESTERN UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Same Day Care

Misti Blandford, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Kentucky Physician Assistant Program | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Forrest J. Delikowski, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: University of Florida College of Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Gretchen R. Nakama, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Wake Forest University School of Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Serena A. Reed, MD | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Iowa College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Allergy

Dayna Lee L. Lucuab-Fegurgur, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Akila Sreedharan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Indiana University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Allergy and Immunology | *I'm accepting new patients. No referral required. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free), or go to kp.org/appointments.*

Cardiology

Nicholas S. Matas, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Massachusetts Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ali Z. Merchant, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Northeastern Ohio Universities College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dermatology

Theresa S. Devere, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Baylor College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Timothy H. Hagino, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rocco Laudadio, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Nova Southeastern University College of Osteopathic Medicine & University of Nebraska Medical Center College of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nicole M.M. Mau, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Monica J. Mooney, PA-C | Gender: Female | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Parwathi V. Paniker, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Arizona College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Jason W. Suszko, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Nevada - Reno | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rodd H. Takiguchi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Oregon Health Sciences University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Annie R. Wang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Shali Zhang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: New York University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gastroenterology

Felix H.T. Lui, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Professional Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Joseph John B. Manlolo, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical College of Wisconsin | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

General Surgery

David J. Hsiang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Sidney Kimmel Medical College at Thomas Jefferson University | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Briana J. Lau-Amii, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -Manoa JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Sarah A. Palm, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Loma Linda University | *Hospital based* provider – not available for routine appointments

Nephrology

Thomas Jessie T. Aldan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nivin Aziz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Texas-Health Science Center | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Neurology

Mark R. Gibson, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Mayo Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Christopher R. Kurahashi, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Oncology

Lisa K. Adams, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center at Shreveport | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dipak Ghelani, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Kirksville College of Osteopathic Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Apryl Joy L. Sarabia, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: Weill Cornell Graduate School of Medical Sciences | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gabrielle G. Zecha, PA-C | Gender: Female | Professional School: University of Washington Office of Admissions | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ophthalmology

Dean E. Hu, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Michigan Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Alexander D. Lin, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Julie K. Nishimura, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii -JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Orthopaedic Surgery

Robert S. Beattie, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Norwalk Hospital & University of Southern California School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dianna L. Guenther, PA-C | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of North Dakota School of Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Brian J. Mannino, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Medical University of South Carolina | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Burt E. Moritz, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tiare E. Salassa, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

David A. Vasconcellos, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Creighton University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Steve W. Wang, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Rutgers New Jersey Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose & Throat)

William G. Cervantes, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Harvard Medical School | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Physiatry

Won-Yee Cheng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

John A. Sheehan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii, John A Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Douglas P. Stevens, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Kentucky | Board Certification: American Board of Electrodiagnostic Medicine & American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Plastic Surgery

Paul D. Faringer, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: UCLA School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Plastic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Podiatry

Antonio M. Feria, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: California College of Podiatric Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Podiatric Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kevin J. Murphy, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Midwestern University | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Rheumatology

Michiko Inaba, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Tokai University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Urology

Ann Michele Aspera, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Weill Cornell Medical College | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Tom S. Feng, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gregory P. Thibault, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Loyola University | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

David C. Wei, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: Keck School of Medicine of the University of Southern California School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Urology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Waimea Clinic | Hawaii Island

67-1185 Mamalahoa Hwy Kamuela, HI 96743

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Behavioral Health 888-945-7600 Advice/Information Family Medicine 800-467-3011 Advice/Information 808-334-4400 Appointments Laboratory

808-334-4400 Appointments

Lactation Clinic

808-887-6659 Appointment

Medical and other clinical services:

Behavioral Health, Family Medicine, Laboratory, Lactation Clinic

Waimea Clinic | Hawaii Island

Physicians

Family Medicine

Melissa S. Gosland, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of California, San Francisco - School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call the Call Center at (844) 622-8333 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

Internal Medicine

Victoria F. Fox-Behrle, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Arizona College of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

Jackie L. Meister, CNM | Gender: Female | Professional School: Frontier Nursing University | *I'm* accepting new patients.

Same Day Care

David A. Knowles, PA-C | Gender: Male | Professional School: Loma Linda University | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

Specialists

Nephrology

Thomas Jessie T. Aldan, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Hawaii - JABSOM | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Kauai, Lanai, and Molokai

Lihue Clinic | Kauai

4366 Kukui Grove St Lihue, HI 96766

Clinic Hours: *Hours may vary by department* Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Sat, Sun: Closed

Laboratory Hours:

Monday to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Laboratory Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 4:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Pharmacy Hours:

Monday: to Friday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Saturday, Sunday: Closed Break: 12:00 pm -1:00 pm

Telephone Numbers:

Family Medicine 808-246-5600 Appointments Laboratory 808-246-5600 Information Lactation Clinic (808)652-1458 Information Pharmacy 808-643-7979 After-hours/Pharmacy Refill

Medical and other clinical services:

Family Medicine, Laboratory, Lactation Clinic, Pharmacy

Lihue Clinic | Kauai

Physicians

Family Medicine

Chad D. Crim, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | Medical Education: University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Kapua K. Medeiros, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | Medical Education: University of Hawaii at Manoa - John A. Burns School of Medicine | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

Maria Teresa David, DO | Gender: Female | Medical Education: Nova Southeastern University | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine & American Board of Preventitive Medicine | *I'm available to see you for same day appointments. Book an appointment at kp.org/appointments I'm not accepting new patients at this time.*

This listing shows you where our affiliated primary care physicians and providers are located. We strongly encourage you to choose a primary care physician who will oversee and coordinate all aspects of your medical care, including specialist visits and hospitalizations. Call the office of your choice to schedule an appointment.

Physicians

Family Medicine

JON-MICHAEL ALLEN, PA-C | Gender: Male | 2490 Oka St, Kilauea, HI 96754 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

RAINIER D. BAUTISTA, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 3216 Elua St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

JANET BILAFER-STEINER, NP | PCP | Gender: Female | 2490 Oka St, Kilauea, HI 96754 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

ERIN P. CARRINGTON, PA-C | Gender: Female | 2469 Puu Rd Ste C, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

HEIDI CLOUSER, NP | PCP | Gender: Female | 2829 Ala Kalanikaumaka St Suite, Koloa, HI 96756 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

HEIDI CLOUSER, NP | PCP | Gender: Female | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

AMY R. GUYTON, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 4353 Waialo Rd, Eleele, HI 96705 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

CYNTHIA HORTON, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 2469 Puu Rd Suite C, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

CYNTHIA HORTON, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 4489 Papalina Rd, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

HENRY KEISER, NP | PCP | Gender: Male | 4800 Kawaihau Rd, Kapaa, HI 96746 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

DANA D. MICHAAN, PA-C | Gender: Female | 2829 Ala Kalanikaumaka St Suite, Koloa, HI 96756 | *I'm* accepting new patients.

R CRAIG NETZER, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4473 Pahee St Ste O, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

LAUREN RILEY, PA-C | Gender: Female | 4353 Waialo Rd, Eleele, HI 96705 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

STEVE M. ROGOFF, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 5-4280 Kuhio Hwy # G202, Princeville, HI 96722 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call 1-800-966-5955 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

BEVERLY E. TUMBAGA, NP | PCP | Gender: Female | 4643 B Waimea Canyon Dr, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Academy of Nurse Practitioner Certification Board | *I'm accepting new patients.*

RYAN T. WADA, PA-C | Gender: Male | 2829 Ala Kalanikaumaka St Suite, Koloa, HI 96756 | *I'm* accepting new patients.

General Medicine

EDWARD S. LANSON, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 3216 Elua St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Internal Medicine

MICHAEL S. BRAUN, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4473 Pahee St Ste O, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

THOMAS G. CAPELLI II, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | 2490 Oka St, Kilauea, HI 96754 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

C. MITCHELL JENKINS, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4353 Waialo Rd, Eleele, HI 96705 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call 1-800-966-5955 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

MARY LINDA PAUL, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 4489 Papalina Rd, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

CHARLIE Y. SONIDO, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 3216 Elua St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Pediatrics

NATHAN J. KESSLER, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

NATHAN J. KESSLER, DO | PCP | Gender: Male | 2469 Puu Rd, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

JESSE T. LAM, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4-1461 Kuhio Hwy, Kapaa, HI 96746 | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call 1-800-966-5955 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

JAMES F. RAELSON, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4643 B Waimea Canyon Dr, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

JAMES F. RAELSON, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4643 A Waimea Canyon Dr, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

JAMES F. RAELSON, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 2469 Puu Rd Ste C, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

BERNARD A. RIOLA, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 4643 B Waimea Canyon Dr, Waimea, HI 96796 | *I'm* accepting new patients.

DEBRA J. TOMEK, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 2469 Puu Rd Ste C, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

CLYNER ANTALAN, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

SURACHAT CHATKUPT, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

GRAHAM T. CHELIUS, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

GRAHAM T. CHELIUS, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4800 Kawaihau Rd, Kapaa, HI 96746 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

GLADYS F. FRIAS ANDAYA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

CAROL A. FUJIYOSHI, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ARIES KUO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy, Lihue, HI 96766-1098 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ROBERT T. MATHIS, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ZAKERA NANABAWA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ZAKERA NANABAWA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4800 Kawaihau Rd, Kapaa, HI 96746 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

HEIDI JEAN PURCELL, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Optometry

BENJAMIN CHEUNG, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4300 Nuhou St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required*

LAYNE HASHIMOTO, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4439 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required*

JERE H. LOO, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-2600 Kaumualii Hwy Ste 1508, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required

BRADLEY R. MENDOZA, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4439 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required

STACEY MORINAGA, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4439 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required

CHET A. MYERS, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 2964 Ewalu St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: National Board of Examiners in Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required*

MICHAEL K. ORIDE, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3170- B Jerves St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call 1-800-966-5955 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

JOEL E. PUNZAL, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4454 Nuhou St Ste 513, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required

Psychiatry

CHIA S. GRANDA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4-1461 Kuhio Hwy, Kapaa, HI 96746 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm not accepting new patients at this time. Please call 1-800-966-5955 (toll free) or book an appointment at kp.org/appointments.*

KANWARDEEP S. KALEKA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4800 Kawaihau Rd, Kapaa, HI 96746 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine & American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

KRISHNA KUMAR, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4100 Oni Pl, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

JON NAKAMURA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4374 Kukui Grove St Ste 102, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

STEPHANIE SKOW, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4334 Rice St Ste 204, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

Specialists

Cardiology

JOHN T. FUNAI, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ANDREW U. SO, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Dermatology

THOMAS POTTER, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4366 Kukui Grove St Ste 201, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Dermatology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

CHEROKEE ROVA, PA-C | Gender: Female | 4488 Hanalei Plantation Rd, Princeville, HI 96722 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

EMILY SCHLINZ, NP | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4488 Hanalei Plantation Rd, Princeville, HI 96722 | Board Certification: American Academy of Nurse Practitioner Certification Board | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Gastroenterology

STEPHEN D. COLEMAN, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ROMEO ESQUIVEL, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Ste B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

MATTHEW O. PHILLIPS, PA-C | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

General Surgery

CRISTIANA M. BERTOCCHI, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

ELISABETH N. BIUK-AGHAI, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4643 B Waimea Canyon Dr, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

CARNAGHI V. MARTIN, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3420 Kuhio Hwy, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

LINDA A. MIYASHIRO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

AMY T. RODRIGUEZ, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

JENNIFER L. WEYMOUTH, DO | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Surgery | *Hospital based provider – not available for routine appointments*

Infectious Disease

HEIDI K. HILLESLAND, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Nephrology

VANESSA N. LEAL, PA-C | Gender: Female | 4473 Pahee St Ste L, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

RAYMOND PETRILLO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4473 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Internal Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Neurology

SURENDRA D. RAO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

Ophthalmology

TIMOTHY L. LEE, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4439 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

JEAN SHEIN, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4439 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

JANIE H. YOO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3170- B Jerves St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Orthopaedic Surgery

VERA R. ANAKALEA, NP | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

ALYSSA A. CARNEGIE, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

TERRIE JOHNSON, PA-C | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.

DANIEL B. JUDD, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

FRANK PAGEL, PA-C | Gender: Male | 3420 Kuhio Hwy, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

DAVID ROVINSKY, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose & Throat)

JAY M. MURPHY, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Otolaryngology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Physiatry

HEATHER A. HOPKINS, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Physical Medicine and Rehab & American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Podiatry

TYLER A. CHIHARA, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Suite B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

BRIAN ORAHOOD, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | 4643 Waimea Canyon Dr Ste B, Waimea, HI 96796 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

BRIAN ORAHOOD, DPM | Specialist | Gender: Male | 2829 Ala Kalanikaumaka St Suite, Koloa, HI 96756 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Radiation Oncology

JULIET SEIGLE, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 4388 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Radiology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Urology

PETER TRAN, DO | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy Ste B, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: Am Osteo Board of Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Vascular Surgery

RANDALL S. JULEFF, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3214 Akahi St, Lihue, HI 96766 | Board Certification: American Board of Surgery & American Board of Thoracic Surgery | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

TAM TRAN, NP | Specialist | Gender: Male | 3214 Akahi St, Lihue, HI 96766 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

This listing shows you where our affiliated primary care physicians and providers are located. We strongly encourage you to choose a primary care physician who will oversee and coordinate all aspects of your medical care, including specialist visits and hospitalizations. Call the office of your choice to schedule an appointment.

Physicians

Family Medicine

KRIS ACERET, NP | PCP | Gender: Male | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

TARYN T. ACHONG, NP | PCP | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | *I'm accepting new patients.*

ARCELITA C. IMASA, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

JOHN JANIKOWSKI, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 628 7th St B, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Family Medicine | *I'm accepting new patients.*

ELIZABETH M. LOGALBO, DO | PCP | Gender: Female | 628 7th St B, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Osteopathic Association | *I'm accepting new patients.*

JARED H. MEDEIROS, NP | PCP | Gender: Male | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Pediatrics

DEREK A. CHING, MD | PCP | Gender: Male | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

TAWNI H. GESTEUYALA, MD | PCP | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Pediatrics | *I'm accepting new patients.*

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

CORI-ANN M. HIRAI, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

KIMBERLY NAGAMINE, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

CHRISTY TAKEMOTO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Optometry

MICHAEL LEONG, OD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Optometry | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required*

JAMIE TESHIMA, OD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required*

Psychiatry

ANTHONY GUERRERO, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

SARA HAACK, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

LAURIE NADAL, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 730 Lanai Ave Suite 6, Lanai City, HI 96763 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

Specialists

Behavioral Health

CORI L. TAKESUE, PSYD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 333 6th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | *I'm* accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.

Molokai Affiliated Providers

This listing shows you where our affiliated primary care physicians and providers are located. We strongly encourage you to choose a primary care physician who will oversee and coordinate all aspects of your medical care, including specialist visits and hospitalizations. Call the office of your choice to schedule an appointment.

Self-Referral Services

Obstetrics-Gynecology (Ob-Gyn)

EESHA R. BHATTACHARYYA, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 280 Home Olu Pl, Kaunakakai, Hl 96748 | Board Certification: American Board of Obstetrics + Gynecology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Psychiatry

LAURIE NADAL, MD | Specialist | Gender: Female | 65 Makaena St Suite 107, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology | *I'm accepting new patients. Please call 1-808-432-7600.*

Specialists

Ophthalmology

DOUGLAS F. CHU, MD | Specialist | Gender: Male | 30 Oki PI, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | Board Certification: American Board of Ophthalmology | *I'm accepting new patients. Referral may be required. Please contact your primary care provider.*

Ambulatory Surgery Center

Castle Ambulatory Surgey Center, LLC | 642 Ulukahiki St #200, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-218-6850

Honolulu Surgery Center, LP | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste #1-1B, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-528-2511

Audiology

Audiology Hawaii, LLC | 99-115 Aiea Heights Dr Ste 264, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-486-5000

Audiology Hawaii, LLC | 405 North Kuakini St Ste 1012, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-685-7016 Island Audiology, LLC | 1601 Kapiolani Blvd Ste 980, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-955-4327

Autism - Applied Behavior Analysis

'ike Loa Therapeutic Services, LLC | 2176 Lauwiliwili St Ste 1, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 714-584-9889

ABA Positive Support Services | 94-1221 Ka Uka Blvd Unit 108, #167, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-292-7968

ABA STEPS, LLC | 2 Aarona PI Ste 208, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-263-5521

Alissa Katada ABA Services | 7002 Hawaii Kai #1911, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 808-386-7122 All About Behavior | 203 Kapaa Quarry PI #5002, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-247-2973

Amber Duran | 25 Kaneohe Bay Dr Ste 211, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-388-1683

Anna Zelenskiy | 917-302-0293

Attain ABA West LLC | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 833-599-2560

Autism Behavior Services, Inc. | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 855-581-0100

Autism Intervention Management Inc. | 1917 Colburn St, Honolulu, HI 96819 | 808-845-0102

Balanced ABA | 98-820 Moanalua Rd Space 5 #161, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-845-6080

Behavior Analysis No Ka Oi, Inc. | 564 South St, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-591-1173

Behavior and Education Consultants of Hawaii, LLC | 95-390 Kuahelani Ave Ste 3AC-5110, Mililani, HI 96789 | 808-953-5841

Behavioral & Therapeutic Services Of Hawaii, LLC | 808-780-0014

Bennett Z. Valencia | 808-265-3278

Center for Social Dynamics | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-427-6522

Comprehensive Educational Services,

Inc. | 94-849 Lumiaina St Ste 201, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-294-7050

Continuum Associates, Inc. | 1670 Makaloa St #204-125, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 877-504-4141

Easter Seals Hawaii | 200 N Vineyard Blvd Building A600, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-536-1015

Easter Seals Hawaii | 92-461 Makakilo Dr, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-678-3814

Emergent Learning Center | 2855 E Manoa Rd Ste 105 #281, Honolulu, HI 96822 | 808-501-2212

En Fleur Behavior Analysis, LLC | 808-779-3566

Flavia M Ploog | 267-648-4808

Footprints Behavioral Interventions | 2752 Woodlawn Dr Ste 5-202, Honolulu, HI 96822 | 800-273-4292

Golden Rule ABA, LLC | 808-681-2718

Great Heights ABA Inc. | 95-720 Lanikuhana Ave Ste B240, Mililani, HI 96789 | 260-255-3665

Hawaii Behavioral Health | 1330 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 1, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-585-1424

Holdsambeck And Associates | 66-437 Kamehameha Hwy #95, Haleiwa, HI 96712 | 805-979-9941

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Island Behavioral Health,

LLC | 1019 Waimanu St Ste 212, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-800-1195

Jenna McGowan, MS, BCBA, LBA | 6226 Kawaihae PI Apt 109, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 213-290-2813

Kapolei Autism Center | 91-1180 Medway Rd, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-682-5496

Kuhn Behavioral Consulting Services, LLC | 7192 Kalanianaole Hwy Ste A143A #314, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 877-584-6227

Lawrence Tatekawa | 95-732 Maiaku St, Mililani, HI 96789 | 808-321-8105

Margaret Karwiel | 91-1018 Mikohu St 20D, Ewa Beach, HI 96706 | 631-457-2189

Mau Loa Learning | 808-892-4059

Nicole Johnson | 200 N Vineyard Blvd Ste A330, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-490-1668

Ohana Mua Behavioral Therapy | 808-762-9785

Positive Behavior Supports Corporation | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-354-0090

Rachel Boehmert | 95-390 Kuahelani Ave Ste 3AC-5140, Mililani, HI 96789 | 801-810-8346

Rainbow Behavioral Services LLC | 619-306-3391 Roxanne Michel Bristol | 714-213-9271

Samantha Ann Rheins | 773-988-6076

Sho Araiba | 1645 Ala Wai Blvd Ste 508, Honolulu, HI 96815 | 917-688-5424

Windward Synergy Center | 111 Hekili St Ste A 406, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-489-3548

Diagnostic Radiology

Pacific Mobile Imaging,

LLC | 1010 S King St Ste 218B, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-748-7552

Dialysis

DSI Waipahu, LLC | 94-862 Kahuailani St, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-678-6757

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 2226 Liliha St Ste 200, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-204-0210 LLC | 94-450 Mokuola St Ste 109, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-697-2200 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 89-102 Farrington Hwy Ste 101, Waianae, HI 96792 | 808-696-0216 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 2230 Liliha St Level B, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-585-4690 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 95-1105 Ainamakua Dr Ste 100, Mililani, HI 96789 | 808-626-6419 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 91-2137 Fort Weaver Rd, Ewa Beach, HI 96706 | 808-671-3042 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 3625 Harding Ave, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-735-2585 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii **LLC** | 25 Kaneohe Bay Dr Ste 230, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-254-1030 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 4380 Lawehana St Ste 100, Honolulu, HI 96818 | 808-423-6828 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 7192 Kalanianaole Hwy Ste Q101, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 808-394-6274 USRC Aloha, LLC | 1520 Liliha St 1st Floor, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-531-1748 USRC Beretania, LLC |

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii

1908 S Beretania St Ste 1, Honolulu, HI 96826 | 808-947-2797

USRC Ewa Beach, LLC | 91-919 Fort Weaver Rd Ste 110, Ewa Beach, HI 96706 | 808-664-8370

USRC Honolulu LLC | 226 N Kuakini St, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-545-3933

USRC Kapahulu LLC | 750 Palani Ave, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-732-7702

USRC Kapolei, LLC | 555 Farrington Hwy, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-693-8980

USRC Ko'Olau LLC | 47-388 Hui Iwa St, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-239-3400

USRC Pearlridge LLC | 98-1005 Moanalua Rd Ste 420, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-440-4800

USRC Wahiawa LLC | 850 Kilani Ave, Wahiawa, HI 96786 | 808-621-5151

USRC Waianae, LLC | 86-120 Farrington Hwy Ste B211, Waianae, HI 96792 | 808-664-8350

USRC Waipio, LLC | 94-1042 Ka Uka Blvd Ste 100, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-664-8360

USRC West Oahu, LLC | 889 Kamokila Blvd Ste 200, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-674-9604

USRC Windward LLC | 45-480 Kaneohe Bay Dr, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-235-0885

Home Health Services

BCP, Inc. | 615 Piikoi St Ste 601, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 800-305-3000

CareResource Hawaii | 680 lwilei Rd Ste 490, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-599-4999 Nogara Corporation | 50 S Beretania St Ste C117A, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-447-7448

Prime Care Services Hawaii, Inc | 375 Koapaka St Ste B-256, Honolulu, HI 96819 | 808-531-0050

Prime Care Services Hawaii, Inc | 2228 Liliha St Ste 209, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-531-0050 Western Health Resources | 45-045 Kamehameha Hwy HPU Annex, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-263-5077

Hospice

Bristol Hospice - Hawaii LLC | 55 Merchant St Ste 2900, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-536-8012

Hospice Hawaii, Inc.-In Home | 860 lwilei Rd, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-924-9255

Hospice Hawaii, Inc.-Inpatient unit | 566 Papalani St, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-262-4055

Islands Hospice, Inc. | 820 Mililani St Ste 400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-550-2552

Islands Hospice, Inc. | 2449 10th Ave, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-550-2552 Malama Ola Health Services, LLC | 808-543-1188

St. Francis Hospice | 2228 Liliha St Ste 406, Honolulu, HI 96820 | 808-595-7566

Hospital

Castle Medical Center | 640 Ulukahiki St, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-263-5500

Kahuku Medical Center | 56-117 Pualalea St, Kahuku, HI 96731 | 808-293-9221

Kapiolani Medical Center For Women And Children | 1319 Punahou St, Honolulu, HI 96826 | 808-983-6000

Kuakini Medical Center | 347 North Kuakini St, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-536-2236

Pali Momi Medical Center | 98-1079 Moanalua Rd, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-486-6000

Straub Clinic & Hospital | 888 S King St, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-522-4000

Wahiawa General Hospital | 128 Lehua St, Wahiawa, HI 96786 | 808-621-8411

Hospital - Pediatric Specialty Care

Shriners Hospitals For Children | 1310 Punahou St, Honolulu, HI 96826 | 808-941-4466

Laboratory

Clinical Laboratories of Hawaii, LLP | 99-193 Aiea Heights Dr, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-977-7999

Diagnostic Laboratory Services, Inc. | 99859 Iwaiwa St, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-589-5107

Laser Vision Correction

Pan Pacific Laser Inc.

1330 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 10, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-594-9194

Obstetrics and Gynecology

Planned Parenthood of the Great Northwest & The Hawaiian Islands | 839 South Beretania St, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 800-769-0045

Oncology

The Cancer Center Of Hawaii, LLC | 2226 Liliha St Ste B2, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-547-6881

The Cancer Center Of Hawaii, LLC | 98-1005 Moanalua Rd Ste 4010, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-678-9000

Pharmacy

Pharmacy Corp. Of America / IPC Pharmacies | 3375 Koapaka St H-435, Honolulu, HI 96819 | 808-832-8232

Physical Therapy

Balance Center of the Pacific | 600 Kapiolani Blvd #404, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-955-8339

Hands-on Physical Therapy | 1441 Kapiolani Blvd #1113, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-218-3660

PT Hawaii | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 6D, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-680-9123

PT Hawaii | 94-801 Farrington Hwy Ste W2, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-680-9123 **PT Hawaii** | 599 Farrington Hwy Building 2, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-680-9123

Psychology

Action With Aloha LLC | 200 North Vineyard Blvd Ste A-230, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-599-7508

Aileen R Maertens LLC | 91-6221 Kapolei Pkwy Ste 205, Ewa Beach, HI 96706 | 808-285-2066

Aimee McCullough, PSYD LLC | 808-372-7002

Akua Campanella | 46-001 Kamehameha Hwy, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-343-7484

Alex Bliss Walter, PhD | 808-896-4389

Allana Coffee, Ph.D. | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd Penthouse 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-260-9893 Allison Gunderson, Dr Allison Gunderson LLC | 46-001 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 419A, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-388-4724

Amanda Youth, LLC | 99-080 Kauhale St Ste C20, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-707-7556

Amy Wassman, Psyd LLC | 1003 Bishop St Ste 450, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-726-0750

Andrea M. Chun, LCSW | 2228 Liliha St Ste 404, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-462-2968

Anna Sugimoto | 808-382-5366

Anna-Maria Beck | 98-199 Kamehameha Hwy Ste C-10B, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-780-1222

Apostolis Amaxopoulos, PhD | 1440 Kapiolani Blvd Ste 1200, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-722-1270

Athena Kim-Romero | 1029 Kapahulu Ave Ste 406, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-753-8355

Barbara Higa Rogers, Psy.D. | 1188 Bishop St Ste 1607, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-392-3097

Bernie Strand, LLC, LCSW | 41-038 Wailea St Ste C, Waimanalo, HI 96795 | 808-265-0868

Brandon J. McNichols PsyD | 99-128 Aiea Heights Dr Ste 109, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-354-1254

Brian Kanno, LCSW LLC | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd PH 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-782-8900

Caroline Motley LCSW, LLC | 808-333-6189

Catherine Garrett-olmos, Catherine Garrett, PsyD | 808-485-2800

Catholic Charities Hawaii | 1822 Keeaumoku St, Honolulu, HI 96822 | 808-527-4470

Christina Jamila, LCSW | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd PH 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-260-9893

Cindy Teramoto LLC | 808-230-6173

Claude McDowell, Psy.D | 1003 Bishop St Suite 450, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-554-9311

Clinical And Counseling Psychology, LLC | 808-292-7222

Colin B. Denney, Ph.D., Pacific Psychology Services Center, LLC | 808-888-0378

Corinne Matsumoto | 98-084 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 303B, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-762-3312

Craig H. Robinson, PhD., Inc. | 1188 Bishop St #2702, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-533-6133

Cyma B Wilson PsyD | 3660 Waialae Ave Ste 208, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-256-6518

Cynthia F. Tucker, Psy.D. | 808-227-1881

Dana Miller | 1127 11th Ave Unit 307, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-210-6540

Dawn S. Tomita, Psy.D., LLC | 99-040 Kauhale St # 322, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-226-0296 **Dawn Tawata LCSW, LLC** | 808-220-1873

Deborah L. Clark LLC | 1109 12th Ave Suite 201, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-428-4125

Diane Ashton | 808-400-7667

Dirk T. Elting, Ph.D. | 808-457-6772

Don D. Pedro, Psy.D | 1833 Kalakaua Ave Ste 206, Honolulu, HI 96815 | 808-382-2049

Donna G. Goodwin, Psy.D., LLC | 66-590 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 2G, Haleiwa, HI 96712 | 808-492-6779

Donna S. Makishima, Psy.D | 1003 Bishop St Suite 450, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-692-6845

Doug Schwartzsmith, Psy.D., Ltd. | 808-261-3684

Edward Mersereau LCSW, LLC | 970 N. Kalaheo Ave Ste A-310-B, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-375-3338

Efland Amerson | 1188 Bishop St Ste 2512, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-450-8925

Elaine Hicks | 91-1265 Kamaaha Ave Unit 507, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-304-8457

Elizabeth J Rago | 808-271-9011

Emma Pavich, LCSW | 808-777-7993

Erik Jul, Psy.D | 99-128 Aiea Heights Dr #109, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-377-6188 Erin Iwalani Castillo | 808-277-2967

Errol Hamarat, Ph.D | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7-400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-554-6323

Family Ministries Center | 1585 Kapiolani Blvd # 914, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-592-2500

Gabriela Nicoleta Cretu | 1888 Kalakaua Ave Ste C312, Honolulu, HI 96815 | 808-940-9160

Garyn K. Tsuru Ph.D | 808-394-2800

Gerald Brouwers, PhD | 2752 Woodlawn Dr Ste 5-212, Honolulu, HI 96822 | 808-339-3046

Gerald L. Coffee LCSW LLC | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd PH 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-260-9893

Gina Baez LCSW | 92-1043 Koio Dr Villa A, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 253-861-7182

Ginger.IO of California Medical P.C | 1136 Union Mall Ste 301, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 855-446-7374

Graham M. Taylor, Psy.D. | 1188 Bishop St Ste 1112, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-545-5711

Hawaii Center For Children And Families, LLC | 550 Kunehi St #206, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-674-6641

Hawaii Depression Clinic | 99-128 Aiea Heights Dr #109, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-492-1621

Haylin Dennison | 1034 Queen St 2nd Level, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-797-4970

Honolulu Psychology Collective | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd Penthouse 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-840-0787

Hoomau Therapy, LLC Shalia Kamakele, LCSW | 41-038 Wailea St Ste C, Waimanalo, HI 96795 | 808-201-3339

Imua Health Group, LLC | 46-005 Kawa St Ste 203, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-953-4682

Imua Health Group, LLC | 841 Bishop St Ste 1608, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-953-4682

Imua Health Group, LLC | 99-080 Kauhale St Ste C20, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-953-4682

Island Therapeutic Specialis | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-862-6589

Jalee Palompo | 808-782-5756

James L. Spira, Ph.D., MPH, ABPD | 808-225-2193

Jamie R. Horton, Ph.D, LLC | 808-282-5874

Janalle Kaloi-Chen PsyD LLC | 1003 Bishop St Suite 450, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-201-3522

Janelle Saucedo | 41-038 Wailea St Ste C, Waimanalo, HI 96795 | 808-388-6136 Janet Brito, Ph.D., PSY, LCSW, CST, Center for Sexual and Reproductive Health | 1111 Lunalilo St #235292, Honolulu, HI 96823 | 773-888-3312

Jean F. Adair-Leland, Ph.D. | 808-384-5172

Jeanie Li Ph.D. LLC | 47-692 Hui Ulili St, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-419-7832

Jennifer Apato, Psy.D., CSAC. | 1440 Kapiolani Blvd Ste 1200, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 240-545-5366

Jessica J.N. Wong | 808-207-0637

Jill Oliveira Cabbab | 808-664-6275

Jonathan Aba | 99-149 Moanalua Rd Ste 201, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-909-8667

Joshua Ford, PsyD | 46-001 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 419a, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-341-1879

Joy NYT Winquist | 1127 11th Ave Ste 301, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-773-4560

Julia Carlisle Bellamy Lee, LCSW | 1427 Dillingham Blvd Ste 201, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-284-1487

Julia Kiehl, LCSW, DCSW, Julia Kiehl, LLC | 66-250 Kamehameha Hwy Ste D-204, Haleiwa, HI 96712 | 808-277-8499

Ka Imi Pono, LLC., Gail Tice, Psy.D. | 1029 Kapahulu Ave Ste 405, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-387-5307 Kaitlyn Stafford, LCSW | 41-038 Wailea St Ste C, Waimanalo, HI 96795 | 808-518-4976

Karla Sharpio Votsis | 1164 Bishop St Ste 1510, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-286-4956

Karleen M. Keaney, LCSW, LLC | 98-211 Pali Momi St Ste 810, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-484-2244

Kathylene Southard | 808-892-9108

Kelena Dela Cruz | 808-256-5639

Kelly H. Takasawa, PsyD LLC | 808-468-5548

Kendra K Epstein, LCSW | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd PH 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-260-9893

Kevin Bowman, PhD | 1188 Bishop St Ste 2712, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-349-2262

Ko'olau Counseling, LLC | 55-010 Kamehameha Hwy #15, Laie, HI 96762 | 702-249-1982

Kristin A. Christensen, Psy.D. | 808-384-4725

Kristin M. Keast, Ph.D. | 46-001 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 409, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-561-2305

Krystal Fernandez | 805-253-2133

L. Maile Labasan, Ph.D., Inc. | 490 Aulima St, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-778-7559

LM Johnson, LLC | 808-538-7793

Laila Spina | 851 West Hinp Dr Ste 202, Honolulu, HI 96821 | 808-599-7681

Lajwanti D. Singh | 45-955 Kamehameha Hwy #401, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-452-2441

Larissa A. Cordeira, PsyD LLC | 66-590 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 2G, Haleiwa, HI 96712 | 808-721-7481

Laurie A. Sanford, PsyD | 6600 Kalanianaole Hwy #225, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 808-394-2800

Leilani K. Ahina-Dawon, PsyD | 304 Kuulei Rd Ste B, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-220-0141

Leon C. Pereira, Ph.D. | 45-955 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 401, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-255-3618

Lingyi Zhu | 808-755-3713

Lisa Garcia | 99-080 Kauhale St Ste C20, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-481-0072

Lucas Morgan, PhD | 6650 Hawaii Kai Dr Ste 208, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 808-282-2564

Maisa Ziegler | 808-429-4213

Marian Miller, Psy.D | 808-342-3545

Marilyn Choy-Gibson, LLC | 1188 Bishop St Ste 3204, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-225-4279

Marilyn D. Strauss, Ph.D | 735 Bishop St Ste 302, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-537-2869

Mark Scott Verschell, PSYD | 1312 Manu Aloha St, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-282-9046 Mary C .Needham, Ph.D., LLC | 328 Uluniu St Ste 201, Kailua, HI 96734 | 323-686-2584

Mary Church | 1188 Bishop St Ste 3105, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-479-7670

Mary E Hubbard Dodd | 214 Kakahiaka St, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-936-0801

Mary Myers PhD Inc | 1188 Bishop St Ste 3512, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-550-0991

Melissa A. Takeyama | 808-372-7713

Melissa R. Lindsay, PsyD | 808-261-3311

Mental Health Specialty Group, P.A. | 1136 Union Mall 4th Fl, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 323-205-7088

Michael F. Reilly, Psy.D. | 1440 Kapiolani Blvd Ste 1503, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 804-647-2632

Michele Navarro Ishiki | 45-955 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 401, Kaneohe, HI 96744 | 808-818-8094

Michelle Birdsall, Michelle Birdsall, LLC | 808-383-3764

Michelle Fukumoto, Ph.D. | 99-080 Kauhale St Bldg C20, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-594-6217

Mindwerks Clinic, LLC | 401 Kamakee St Ste 305, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-500-7134

NOCD Florida Behavioral Health P A | 312-766-6780

Nancy K. L. DeLarmarter, LCSW | 808-394-2800

Nancy Lamport-Hughes,

Ph.D. | 226 North Kuakini St Rm 126, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-566-3754

Natasha Ariyoshi | 1164 Bishop St #617, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-792-1815

Nestor Mendong Batalon | 91-1009 Hoopili St #69, Ewa Beach, HI 96706 | 808-781-7634

Nicole Aurellano, Psy.D., LLC | 91-1010 Shangrila St Ste 307, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-348-1553

Nikki Moravec PsyD, LLC | 1164 Bishop St Ste 1510, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-492-8780

Noriko Motomasa, Psy.D., Psychology Hawaii, LLC | 928 Nuanu Ave Lower Level Ste 2, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-400-6473

Ola Hou Clinic | 98-084 Kamehameha Hwy Ste 306, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-487-5433

Paradigm Hawaii Counseling, Inc. | 970 N Kalaheo Ave Ste A216, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-387-4355

Patrick Jichaku, Ph.D. | 808-763-8700

Rachel Whipple LCSW, LLC | 970 N Kalaheo Ave # A211, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-780-7603

Raymond Levister, Ph.D. | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Bldg 7 Ste 4, Honolulu, Hl 96813 | 808-489-5558

Rebecca Beardsley | 808-222-6435

Rebecca Getschmann Padua, Psy.D | 1418 Akupa St, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-261-5517

Rene Tillich, Ph.D. | 808-394-2800

Renee N. Bakey, PsyD, LLC | 98-211 Pali Momi St Ste 600, Aiea, HI 96702 | 808-799-8470

Richard I. Ries, Psy.D., LLC | 1188 Bishop St Ste 3110, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-295-3999

Samaritan Counseling Center Hawaii | 933 Lehua Avenue, Pearl City, HI 96782 | 808-545-2740

Samaritan Counseling Center Hawaii | 4705 Kilauea Ave, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-545-2740 Samaritan Counseling Center Hawaii | 1020 S Beretania St, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-545-2740 Samaritan Counseling Center Hawaii | 1727 Pali Hwy, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-545-2740 Sara DiGrazia, PSY.D. |

808-295-3525

Sean W. Scanlan, PhD | 1019 University Ave Ste 6A, Honolulu, HI 96826 | 808-277-7577

Shantel Fernandez Lopez | 808-308-7251

Shari Au Ph.D. LLC | 1188 Bishop St Ste 2904, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-295-4410

Sharon Cisternas | 808-673-6284 Sharon K. Usagawa

LCSW | 970 North Kalaheo Ave Ste C201, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-386-8523

Shayna Fujii, Psy.D | 808-285-2554

Shelley Schweitzer | 3049 Ualena St Ste 706, Honolulu, HI 96819 | 808-277-2850

Sherri Ann K. Kaahanui | 1109 12th Ave Ste 201, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-927-8746

Sherrie M Takushi-Isara | 98-211 Pali Momi St Ste 600, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-484-2181

Silke Vogelmann-Sine, Ph.D., Inc. | 1188 Bishop St Ste 2705, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-531-1232

Simone Maciejewski, PsyD | 1110 University Ave Ste 306, Honolulu, HI 96826 | 808-636-4789

Stephen Reynolds | 1050 Queen St Ste 100, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-207-5887

Steven M. Orenstein | 808-262-0398

Susan Li, Psy.D., LLC | 3615 Harding Ave Ste 305B, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-721-2539

Susan M. Cohen | 808-262-5335

Suzanne Anthony Phd | 808-295-9905

Sweet Manoa LLC | 1188 Bishop St Ste 1007, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-913-8840

Taryn Ivers | 505-429-5731 **Teina Lucas** | 808-234-8036

Telehealth Services USA | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 415-424-4266

Tepairu Yarbrough, LCSW | 6650 Hawaii Kai Dr Ste 202, Honolulu, HI 96825 | 808-464-7510

Teralyn Green Hobbs | 94-730 Farrington Hwy Ste 401, Waipahu, HI 96797 | 808-400-3702

Terri L. Needels, Ph.D. | 1600 Kapiolani Blvd Ste 1306, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-949-7444

The Catalyst Group, LLC | 3615 Harding Ave Ste 509, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-739-1992

The Salvation Army Family Treatment Services | 845 22nd Ave, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-732-2802

The Steven A. Cohen Military Family Clinic at Child and Family Service | 95-1091 Ainamakua Dr, Mililani, HI 96789 | 808-204-4020

TheraCare Wellness, Inc | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 7400, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 562-448-5907

Thought Field Therapy, Inc. | 808-753-5797

Tia Wang, LLC | 808-258-9362

Tia Wang, LLC | 98-211 Pali Momi St Ste 635, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-258-9362

Tiffany Anne Yamamoto, PsyD LLC | 1003 Bishop St Suite 450, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-201-6168

Traci Browne | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd PH 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-260-9893

Trauma Recovery Center, LLC | 808-351-4786

Trauma Recovery Center, LLC | 3221 Waialae Ave #360, Honolulu, HI 96816 | 808-351-4786

Vajda, Edith Psyd | 615 Piikoi St Ste 1605, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-352-5050

Val J Umphress PhD LLC | 99-128 Aiea Heights Dr Ste 305, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-488-9288

Victoria Liou-Johnson, Ph.D. | 808-221-6540

Virginia E. H. Cynn, Ph.D. | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd Ste 830, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-593-9222

Wellness Counseling Center, LLC | 1314 S King St #1460, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-217-9527

William E. Conti | 213-880-8262

Willis Counseling and Consulting | 500 Ala Moana Blvd, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 312-476-9064

Willy Grace Bunghanoy-Diama | 91-3362 Maohiohi Lp, Ewa Beach, HI 96706 | 805-265-3736

Winter C. Hamada | 808-223-1399 Xenia Ewing, PsyD, LLC | 1221 Kapiolani Blvd PH 50, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-260-9893

Yolanda Amerson, PsyD | 1188 Bishop St Ste 2512, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-255-2604

Radiosurgery

Gamma Knife Center Of The Pacific | 2226 Liliha St Ste 205, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-535-1579

Sleep Disorder and Pulmonary

Pacific Sleep Tech, Inc. | 98-1247 Kaahumanu St Ste 111, Aiea, HI 96701 | 808-486-1500

Speech Therapy

A Ken Koseki Jr MS CCC-SLP LLC | 808-357-0615

Apple Banana Speech, LLC | 967 Kainui Dr, Kailua, HI 96734 | 808-979-5541

Beatrice D. Walter | 808-670-4492

Central Oahu Speech LLC | 3049 Ualena St Ste 411, Honolulu, HI 96819 | 601-641-9594

Katherine Steen | 808-493-3210

Mary Marasovich, MA/CCC/SLP | 1010 S King St Suite B-4, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-593-0030 Sunny Speech Therapy, LLC | 808-829-7855

Spinal Surgery -Outpatient

Honolulu Spine Center,

LLC | 500 Ala Moana Blvd Ste 1-301, Honolulu, HI 96813 | 808-237-2970

Urgent Care Services

American Current Care, P.A. | 545 Ohohia St, Honolulu, HI 96819 | 866-944-6046

Project Vision Hawaii | 810 N. Vineyard, Honolulu, HI 96817 | 808-201-3937

Straub Clinic & Hospital | 1001 Queen St Ste 102, Honolulu, HI 96814 | 808-462-5200

Straub Clinic & Hospital | 2255 Kalakaua Ave Manor Wing #1, Honolulu, HI 96815 | 808-971-6000 Straub Clinic & Hospital | 2005 Kalia Rd Rainbow Bazaar, 2nd Floor, Honolulu, HI 96815 | 808-973-5250 Straub Clinic & Hospital | 91-5431 Kapolei Pkwy Ste 1706, Kapolei, HI 96707 | 808-426-9300 Straub Clinic & Hospital | 4210 Waialae Ave Ste 501. Honolulu, HI 96816 |

808-462-5300

Autism - Applied Behavior Analysis

Akamai Behavior

Analysis, LLC | 1050 Lower Main St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-276-2417

Alissa R. Harris | 808-868-9536

Bocha, LLC | 808-446-2712

Courtney Flasch | 206 Kupuna St, Kihei, HI 96753 | 609-457-7156

Deanne Salzer SLP and ABA Services, LLC | 427 Ala Makani St Unit 100, Kahului, HI 96732 | 732-278-9565

Edward Dean Keenan II | 808-740-1094

Goldean Lowe ABA Classroom Scorp | 553 Waine'e St, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-446-4561

Horizons Academy Of Maui, Inc. | 2680 Wai Wai Pl, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-575-2954

Imua Family Services | 161 S Wakea Ave, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-244-7467

Kuleana Care, LLC | 41 E Lipoa St Unit 29, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-793-2005

Maui Learning Academy LLC | 1867 East Vineyard Rd Ste 2, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-298-0111

The Wisdom Center For Autism | 810 Kokomo Rd Ste 206, Haiku, HI 96708 | 808-214-2326

Diagnostic Radiology

Maui Diagnostic Imaging, LLC | 425 Koloa St Ste 102, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-877-6402

Pacific Cancer Institute, Inc | 227 Mahalani St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-242-2600

Dialysis

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 4405 Honapiilani Hwy Ste 208, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-669-6628

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 105 Maui Lani Pkwy, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-9600

Rainbow Dialysis, LLC | 305 Keawe St Ste 503, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-661-8372

Rainbow Dialysis, LLC | 80 Mahalani St Ste 100, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-298-0555

Home Health Services

BCP, Inc. | 2200 Main St Ste 660, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 800-305-3000

Hale Makua Health Services | 1520L E Main St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-243-1722

Hospice

Hospice Maui, Inc. | 400 Mahalani St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-5555 Islands Hospice, Inc. | 149 Ma'a St Ste 100, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-856-8989

Islands Hospice, Inc. | 833 Makalii St, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-856-8989

Hospital

Maui Health System, A Kaiser Foundation Hospitals LLC | 221 Mahalani St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-9056

Laboratory

Clinical Laboratories of Hawaii, LLP | 80 Pakana St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-5567

Obstetrics and Gynecology

Planned Parenthood of the Great Northwest & The Hawaiian Islands | 140 Hoohana St Ste 303, Kahului, HI 96732 | 800-769-0045

Occupational Therapy

Malama Yoga & Nature-

Based Therapy, LLC | 1711A Olinda Rd, Makawao, HI 96768 | 808-757-5301

Movement Resolutions | 840 Alua St Ste 102, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-283-4634

Ornish

Hui No Ke Ola Pono, Inc.

| 95 Mahalani St Rm 21, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-4647

Physical Therapy

Mackenzie Brown LLC | 810 Kokomo Rd Ste 159, Haiku, HI 96708 | 808-757-5724

Maui Neuro Physical Therapy, LLC | 135 S Wakea Ave #112, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-975-9590

Physical Therapy At Pukalani, LLC | 81 Makawao Ave Ste 110, Pukalani, HI 96768 | 808-826-6000

Physical Therapy At Pukalani, LLC | 74 Lono Ave Unit 101, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-826-6000

Psychology

Adrianna Flavin, Ph.D., LLC | 7 Aewa Pl Unit 7, Makawao, Hl 96768 | 808-446-5545

Ahonui Psychological Services, LLC | 153 E Kamehameha Ave Ste 104 # 440, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-798-6792

Alison Bromley | 808-442-2439

Anita Laviola LCSW, CSAC, LLC | 808-281-2340

Ann Vance | 805-573-1950 **Colleen M. Tester, LCSW** | 135 S Wakea Ave Ste 208, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-871-1181

Deborah Sitbon | 483 South High St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-446-2544

Good Grief Clinic LLC | 1742 Kaahumanu Ave, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-364-3931

Heike Kholooci | 808-830-6550

Ilana Fernandez, PSY.D | 808-783-4404

Joel Dean Tapler | 1325 S Kihei Rd Unit 205, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-385-7991

Julie Shoup | 135 S. Wakea Ave Ste 105, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-214-8420

Kelley Aiyana, LCSW | 2511 S Kihei Rd, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-281-8948

Kera Glasgow | 235 Keala Pl, Kihei, HI 96753 | 214-404-4225

Lauren Ampolos, Ph.D. Illuminate Wellness | 151 E Wakea Ave Ste 204-3, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-518-1619

Lauren Wilson | 360 Hoohana St Ste 207, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-518-4916

Linda G. Sattler, Psy.D. | 2200 Main St Ste 528, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-740-1410

Lisa Stilwell | 808-793-4536

Mana Recovery Center LLC | 1063 Lower Main St Ste C-211A/213, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-867-9268 Marcie L. Courter, Psy.D. LLC | 1325 S Kihei Rd Ste 226A, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-866-4245

Mari Kanemura, LSW., LCSW, Ola Hou Clinic | 752 Lower Main St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-364-9391

Mark D. Breithaupt, Ph.D. | 55 North Church St Ste 7, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-4037

Maui Behavioral Health Services, Inc. | 1787 Wili Pa Loop #7, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-249-2121

Maui Counseling Centers | 727 Wainee St Ste 201, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-280-4192

Mental Health Kokua | 105 N Market St Ste 102, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-986-0059

Michael Dattola | 808-707-7219

Michele Navarro Ishiki | 56 Central Ave, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-818-8094

Michelle PonTell Counseling Services, LLC | 181 Lahainaluna Rd Ste G, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-866-3005

Neal A. Campbell MSW, LCSW | 270 Hookahi St Ste 305, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-268-2315

Pacific Enterprise Group, LLC | 2145 Wells St Ste 202, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-244-1007

Pacific Island Consulting | 1300 N. Holopono St Ste 108, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-206-9371

Psychological Service Center, LLC | 3681 Makawao Ave Ste E-101, Makawao, HI 96768 | 808-280-9457

Rauser Consulting Group Inc | 1325 S. Kihei Rd Ste 218, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-818-3588

Sandra Diaz Consulting LLC | 7 Aewa Pl Ste 7, Makawao, Hl 96768 | 808-298-6592

Sandra Diaz Consulting LLC | 1135 Makawao Ave Ste 201, Makawao, HI 96768 | 808-298-6592 Santo J. Triolo, Ph.D., ABAP | 2070 Kaohu St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-268-3833

Sara Watkins | 530-713-2697

Sarah Williams, PsyD | 3612 Baldwin Ave Ste 107, Makawao, HI 96768 | 773-919-6009

State of Hawaii Department of Health |

65 Makaena St Ste 107, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | 808-660-2588 State of Hawaii Department of Health | 730 Lanai Ave Ste 6, Lanai City, HI 96763 | 808-565-6189 State of Hawaii Department of Health | 1830 Hooapiilani Hwy, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-662-4031 State of Hawaii Department of Health | 121 Mahalani St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-984-2150

Susan Frieder, Ph.D | 2200 Main St Ste 510, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-280-4292

T. Nalani Archibeque, Ph.D | 808-385-0104

Virginia Cantorna, RN, Psy.D, LLC | 483 S High St, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-877-4415

Speech Therapy

Aspen Speech Therapy & Rehabilitation LLC | 101 Kanani Rd, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-650-2014

JB Speech Therapy LLC | 358 Papa PI Ste E, Kahului, HI 96732 | 808-446-6167 Louise Patrick SLP | 341 Kulalani Dr, Kula, Hl 96790 | 808-895-5797

Maui Speech and Swallow and Neurological Rehabilitation | 1826 Wili Pa Loop Unit 8, Wailuku, HI 96793 | 808-856-9821

Oralea Angelina Starr | 808-250-8539

Trisha Ryan | 808-280-2732

Urgent Care Services

Kaanapali Medical

Services Inc | 3350 Lower Honoapiilani Rd Ste 211, Lahaina, HI 96761 | 808-667-7676

Kaanapali Medical Services Inc | 3750 Wailea Alanui Dr Unit B34, Level 1, Kihei, HI 96753 | 808-667-7676 Straub Clinic & Hospital | 3750 Wailea Alanui Dr Ste B34, Wailea, HI 96732 | 808-875-7676

Ambulatory Surgery Center

Ali'l Health Center | 75-5905 Walua Rd Ste 4, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-331-7960

Hilo Community Surgery Center | 82 Pu'uhonu Pl Ste 100, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-969-9669

Audiology

Island Audiology, LLC | 73-5618 Maiau St Ste A203, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-955-4327

Autism - Applied Behavior Analysis

Aurora's Light Education Consulting Services | 14 Shipman St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-646-9001

Big Island Behavior Interventions, LLC | 16-660 Keala St, Keaau, HI 96749 | 808-294-3022

Jaclyn C Joe | 714-213-2061

Kristen Okano-Dalere | 301 Kinoole St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-664-4401

Platter Behavioral Consulting | 75-170 Hualalai Dr Ste D212, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-556-3120

Platter Behavioral Consulting | 75-5591 Palani Rd Ste 204, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 928-208-6909 Positive Behavior Supports Corporation | 15-2714 Pahoa Village Rd Ste H1-285, Pahoa, HI 96778 | 808-354-0090

Sharky Hearts Behavior Support Services LLC | 808-746-1779

Dialysis

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 78-6831 Alii Dr Ste 336, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-322-2131

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 1384 Kinoole St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-935-3422

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 67-1123 Mamalahoa Hwy Ste 112, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-930-2001

Home Health Services

BCP, Inc. | 1255 Kilauea Ave Ste 200, Hilo, HI 96720 | 800-305-3000

West Hawaii Home Health Svcs., Inc. | 81-990 Halekii St Ste 100, Kealakekua, HI 96750 | 808-328-9883

Hospice

Hospice of Hilo | 1011 Waianuenue Ave, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-969-1733

Hospice of Kona, Inc. | 75-5925 Walua Rd, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-324-7700

North Hawaii Hospice,

Inc. | 65-1328 Kawaihae Rd, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-885-7547

Laboratory

Clinical Laboratories of Hawaii, LLP | 33 Lanihuli St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-935-4814

Lactation / Breastfeeding Services

Mother's Milk LLC | 808-756-6009

Occupational Therapy

Keiki Therapy, LLC | 64-957 Mamalahoa Hwy, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-209-7934

Keiki Therapy, LLC | 2148 Awapuhi St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-209-7934

Physical Therapy

Bodypro Physical Therapy, Inc. | 68-1820 Waikoloa Rd Ste 503, Waikoloa, HI 96738 | 808-209-8394

Bodypro Physical Therapy, Inc. | 54-3877 Akoni Pule Hwy, Kapaau, HI 96756 | 808-657-4722 Bodypro Physical Therapy, Inc. | 65-1292 Kawaihae St Ste A, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-887-1371

Kinesis Hawaii, Inc. | 11-3899 Old Volcano Rd, Volcano, HI 96785 | 808-965-0880

Kinesis Hawaii, Inc. | 15-2866 Pahoa Village Rd Bldg E, Pahoa, HI 96778 | 808-965-0880

Kinesis Hawaii, Inc. | 28 Puuhina St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-961-1800 Milton Orthopaedic &

Sports Physical Therapy

| 55-3435 Akoni Pule Hwy #7, Hawi, HI 96719 | 808-796-3221

Pakolea, LLC | 194 Kilauea Ave # 102, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-935-5255

Psychology

Alison Steiner | 75-127 Lunapule Rd Ste 17, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-494-2531

Amanda J. Platter | 808-450-3816

Black Sand Neuropsychological Services, Inc. | 808-345-1726

Catherine W. Smith, LCSW | 808-896-4002

Cathryn J. Nova, Ph.D | 75-127 Lunapule Rd Ste 8D-1, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-329-2700

Cathy Marie Hammond | 75-127 Lunapule Rd Ste 15C, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-747-0273

Cathy Moonshine, PhD | 305 Wailuku Dr Ste 3, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-698-6081 Cynthia G. Meyer LCSW | 74-381 Kealakehe Pkwy Ste G, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-345-5130

Cynthia G. Meyer LCSW | 399 E Kawili St Ste 202, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-345-5130 **Daniel Edwards** | 808-

557-1962

Danielle Maka'ike, PhD | 808-769-4310

Debra A. Barra, LCSW, LLC | 87-3183 Ama Rd, Captain Cook, HI 96704 | 808-895-5032

Donna J. Ryngala, Ph.D. | 75-127 Lunapule Rd Ste 5, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-327-6000

Dr. Ashley & Associates, LLC | 75-5744 Alii Dr Ste 237, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-329-5800

Dr. Ashley & Associates, LLC | 75-5744 Alii Dr Ste 237, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-329-5800

East Hawaii Somatic Healing, Inc | 224 Kamehameha Ave Ste 201, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-961-9200

Elizabeth McCloud | 154 Waianuenue #11425, Hilo, HI 96720 | 831-238-6326

Emily Lee Claspell, Ed.D | 808-885-0530

Eric J Wolf | 65-1206 Mamalahoa Hwy, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 937-767-8696

Erika Steinwand Sole MBR | 808-867-4325

Five Mountains Hawaii, Inc. | 64-1035 Mamalahoa Hwy Ste F, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-885-5900 **Grace M. Barrientos** | 305 Wailuku Dr Ste 5A, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-785-3293

Hawaii Counseling and Wellness, LLC | 808-212-9687

Heather Heintz, LCSW LLC | 808-936-9590

Heidemarie Koop | 808-987-2296

James F. Efstation And Associates, Inc. | 65-1206 Mamalahoa Hwy Ste 3, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-895-1370

Jamuna Wyss, Psy.D | 65-1231 Opelo Rd Ste 7, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-640-1968

Jamuna Wyss, Psy.D. | 65-1235A Opelo Rd Ste 1, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-885-5566

Jeffrey Winston Cumes | 81-2133 Haku Nui Rd, Captain Cook, HI 96704 | 808-756-6418

Jessica Carroll, PhD Ka Hoku Kai Counseling Center, LLC | 166 Kamehameha Ave Ste 1, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-345-4863

John H Fox | 75-5742 Kuakini Hwy Ste 202, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-938-4101

Johnson & Chavez Co. Inc. | 75-5660 Kopiko St Ste C7-424, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-322-9288

Katrina Clark | 75-5706 Hanama PI Ste 201, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-342-4568

Ken Kirchner, PhD | 77-137 Kalaniuka St, Holualoa, HI 96725 | 808-322-2600

Kristen A Hale | 75-5706 Hanama PI Ste 106D, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-295-8052

Laura Anne Williams, LCSW | 65-1229A Opelo Rd #3, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-895-0989

Maikai Health Corporation | 670 Ponahawai St Ste 206, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-333-3420

Mark G. Ansel, Ph.D., LCSW, DCSW | 65-1206 Mamalahoa Hwy Bld 2-102, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-884-5300

Noelani C Rodrigues, PhD. | 75-127 Lunapule Rd, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-938-9971

Priscilla T. Lee, LCSW | 101 Aupuni St Ste 213, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-969-9211

Recovering Minds LLC | 808-563-4965

Robert Ressler, Ph.D. | 808-937-8926

Root2Rise Cooperative | 80 Pauahi St Ste 101, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-557-9537

Sacred Life Wellness, LLC | 55-3406 Akoni Pule Hwy Ste 8, Hawi, HI 96719 | 808-209-2263

Sarah W. Anderson, LCSW | 615-306-8314 **Stephanie Dodge, Ph.D., PsyD** | 688 Kinoole St Ste 212, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-747-3445

Terry Ann Fujioka, Ph.D. | 79-7460 Mamalahoa Hwy Ste 110, Kealakekua, HI 96750 | 808-324-0434

Timothy K. Ambrose, Ph.D. | 14-4034 Pahoa Kalapana Hwy, Pahoa, HI 96778 | 808-965-9416

Tracey W. Lambe, LCSW | 808-969-3370

TrueYou Therapy, LLC | 16-1689 Uau Rd, Kurtistown, HI 96760 | 808-854-6138

West Hawaii Community Health Center | 74-5214 Keanalehu Dr, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-326-5629 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 68-1845 Waikoloa Rd Ste 207, Waikoloa, HI 96738 | 808-326-5629 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 15-2866 Pahoa Village Rd Bldg F, Pahoa, HI 96778 | 808-333-3600 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 15-2866 Pahoa Village Rd, Pahoa, HI 96778 | 808-333-3600 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 75-5751 Kuakini Hwy Ste 101A, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-326-5629 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 81-980 Halekii St Ste 103, Kealakekua, HI 96750 | 808-326-5629 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 81-980 Halekii St Ste 107, Kealakekua, HI 96750 | 808-326-5629 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 16-192 Pilimua St, Keaau, HI 96749 | 808-333-3600 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 95-5583 Mamalahoa Hwy, Na'alehu, HI 96772 | 808-333-3600 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 73 Pu'uhonu PI Rm 204, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-333-3600 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 1178 Kino'ole St, Hilo, HI 96720 808-333-3600 West Hawaii Community Health Center | 460 Kilauea Ave Ste 103, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-333-3600

Sleep Disorder and Pulmonary

Pacific Sleep Tech, Inc. | 670 Ponahawai St Ste 205, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-486-1500

Speech Therapy

Catherine Davis, SLP | 87-3181 Japonica Rd, Captain Cook, HI 96704 | 808-746-1941

Catherine Davis, SLP | 75-5995 Kuakini Hwy Ste 213, Kailua-Kona, HI 96704 | 808-746-1941 Sydney Kapuamealani Zoll | 2148 Awapuhi St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-365-8128

Urgent Care Services

AC Med LLC | 73-4976 Kamanu St Ste 110, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-300-3441

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation | 15-2662 Pahoa Village Rd Ste 303-305, Pahala, HI 96778 | 808-930-6001

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation | 16-523 Keaau Pahoa Rd, Keaau, HI 96749 | 808-932-3830 Hawaii Health Systems Corporation | 1 Kamani St, Pahala, HI 96777 | 808-932-4205 Hilo Urgent Care Center | 670 Kekuanaoa St, Hilo, HI 96720 | 808-969-3051

Hilo Urgent Care Center | 16-590 Old Volcano Rd, Keaau, HI 96749 | 808-966-7942

Kohala Coast Urgent Care LLC | 62-100 Kaunaoa Dr, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-880-3321

Lorraine Sonoda-Fogel, MD, Inc. | 65-1230 Mamalahoa Hwy A10, Kamuela, HI 96743 | 808-885-0660

Transformation Health Network | 75-5995 Kuakini Hwy Ste 513, Kailua Kona, HI 96740 | 808-365-2297

Contracted providers | Kauai, Lanai, And Molokai (referral

may be required)

Audiology

Island Audiology, LLC | 2970 Kele St Ste 207, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-955-4327

Autism - Applied Behavior Analysis

Imua Family Services | 130 Kamehamha V Hwy, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | 808-244-7467

Dialysis

Bio-Medical Applications of California, INC. | 628 7th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | 808-565-9650

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 4643-A Waimea Canyon Dr, Waimea, HI 96796 | 808-338-1100

Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 28 Kamoi St Ste 400, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | 808-553-8088 Liberty Dialysis-Hawaii LLC | 3224 Elua St, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-245-3770

Home Health Services

Stay At Home Healthcare Services, LLC | 3-3367 Kuhio Hwy, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-245-5121

Hospice

Kauai Hospice | 4457 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-245-7277

Hospital

Wilcox Memorial Hospital | 3-3420 Kuhio Hwy, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-245-1100

Laboratory

Clinical Laboratories of Hawaii, LLP | 4628 7th St, Lanai City, HI 96763 | 808-565-8462

Clinical Laboratories of Hawaii, LLP | 4370 Kukui Grove St Ste 108, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-245-7775 Diagnostic Laboratory Services, Inc. | 280 Puali

St, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | 808-589-5107

Diagnostic Laboratory Services, Inc. | 808-589-5107

Lactation / Breastfeeding Services

Breastfeeding Kauai LLC | 2855 Hoolako St, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-652-1458

Occupational Therapy

Island Hand Therapy Clinic LLC | 3175 Elua St Unit A, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-378-4748

Physical Therapy

Aloha Sports Medicine & Physical Therapy Of Kauai, Inc. | 4480C Hookui Rd, Kilauea, HI 96754 | 808-828-1128

Ohana Sports Medicine Kapaa LLC | 4-901 Kuhio Hwy Ste B, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 808-826-6000

Physical Therapy and Rehabilitation

Rider Physical Therapy & Sports Clinic, Inc | 5-5161 Kuhio Hwy Ste E202, Hanalei, HI 96714 | 808-826-7433

Psychology

Blair Keener LCSW LLC | 808-651-7465

Chany Rosario Hamilton, LCSW | 4-1461 Kuhio Hwy, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 808-212-5966

Dianne Gerard, Ph.D. | 808-635-2981

Ellen R. Caringer, Ph.D. | 808-249-0253

Haraguchi Physical Therapy & Orthopedics LLC | 2555 Ala Namahana Pkwy Ste G1, Kilauea, HI 96754 | 808-378-2808

Judith Schapiro, Psy.D | 4-885 Kuhio Hwy Ste A, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 917-733-9828

Kauai Integrative Therapies, LLC | 4-1191 Kuhio Hwy #102, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 808-346-5859

Contracted providers | Kauai, Lanai, And Molokai (referral

may be required)

Kim Gropper, LCSW |

4504 Kukui St #202, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 808-217-5754

Maria Parreno | 3575 Lauoho Rd, Kalaheo, HI 96741 | 408-634-0243

Michael E. Foley, M.S.W | 808-651-8269

Na Pu'uwai | 604 Maunaloa Hwy #C, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | 808-560-3653

No Ka Heke LLC | 61 Ala Malama St Unit 4, Kaunakakai, HI 96748 | 808-658-1417 Noelle Cambeilh, LCSW, LLC. | 808-634-0127

Robert A. Horne, Ph.D. | 808-823-0343

Sharon R. Liden Ph.D | 272 Lanai Ave, Lanai City, HI 96763 | 808-649-0032

Shelly Ludolph | 2509 Kolo Rd, Kilauea, HI 96754 | 808-353-1528

Steven William Pappas | 4504 Kukui St Ste 202, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 808-278-3133

Tanya Gamby, Ph.D. Inc. | 4-1558 Kuhio Hwy, Kapaa, HI 96746 | 808-821-2027 Victoria Navarro Oana | 808-212-7884

Urgent Care Services

HHSC Kauai Region

Clinics | 2829 Ala Kalanikaumaka St Ste B-201, Koloa, HI 96756 | 808-742-0999

Kauai Urgent Care | 4484 Pahee St, Lihue, HI 96766 | 808-245-1532

Makana North Shore

Urgent Care | 4488 Hanalei Plantation Rd, Princeville, HI 96722 | 808-320-7300

Urgent Care | Oahu

24/7 advice

If you're not feeling well and our offices are closed, call our 24/7 advice line at no cost. A Registered Nurse will assess your situation and direct you to the best place for care. If appropriate, they can even provide medical advice and help you handle the problem at home to save you a visit to the doctor.

Get the right care for your situation. Call our 24/7 Advice Line: 808-432-2000 TTY 711 7 days a week, 24 hours a day

Urgent care

When you have a health need that can't wait until the next day, urgent care is available. Please call **808-432-2000** before your visit. In some cases, your urgent condition can be addressed through a virtual visit by phone or video. If seen for urgently needed services in the Urgent Care department at this facility, your urgent care office visit copayment will be collected a time of service. All patient fees for other services also may be collected that day. Check your Evidence of Coverage for details.

Honolulu Medical Office

1010 Pensacola St. Honolulu, HI 96814 Monday through Friday, 1 to 8 p.m. Saturday, Sunday, and most holidays, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Closed Thanksgiving, Christmas Day, and New Year's Day

Call 808-432-2000 for an appointment

West Oahu Medical Office at Kapolei

401 Kamokila Blvd., Kapolei, HI 96707 Monday through Friday, 1 to 8 p.m. Saturday, Sunday, and most holidays, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Closed Thanksgiving, Christmas Day, and New Year's Day Call **808-432-2000** for an appointment

Hospital services

Moanalua Medical Center 3288 Moanalua Rd. 808-432-0000

Emergency care

If you think you are experiencing a lifethreatening medical or mental health emergency, call 911 or go immediately to the nearest hospital emergency room. If you think you need an ambulance, call **911**.

Urgent Care | Maui

24/7 advice

If you're not feeling well and our offices are closed, call our 24/7 advice line at no cost. A Registered Nurse will assess your situation and direct you to the best place for care. If appropriate, they can even provide medical advice and help you handle the problem at home to save you a visit to the doctor. Get the right care for your situation.

Call our 24/7 Advice Line:2 808-243-6000 TTY 711 7 days a week, 24 hours a day

Urgent care

When you have a health need that can't wait until the next day, urgent care is available. Please call 808-243-6000 before your visit. In some cases, your urgent condition can be addressed through a virtual visit by phone or video. If seen for urgently needed services in the Urgent Care department at this facility, your urgent care office visit copayment will be collected a time of service. All patient fees for other services also may be collected that day. Check your Evidence of Coverage for details.

Maui Lani Medical Office

55 Maui Lani Pkwy, Wailuku, HI 96793 Monday - Friday, 5 - 8 p.m. Saturday, Sunday, and most holidays, 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. Closed Christmas Day and New Year's Day

The following urgent care centers on Maui are contracted with Kaiser Permanente. Your regular office copayment will be collected a time of service. If, Emergency care upon review, your medical need is considered nonurgent, then you will be sent a bill for the full cost of care, including prescriptions.

Minit Medical

Lahaina Gateway Shopping Center 305 Keawe St., #507 Lahaina, HI 96761 808-667-6161 Monday – Friday, 5 p.m. – 6 p.m. Saturday, 8 a.m. – 6 p.m. Sunday, 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Minit Medical

Maui Marketplace 270 Dairy Rd., #239 808-667-6161 Monday - Friday, 5 p.m. - 7 p.m. Saturday, 8 a.m. – 6 p.m. Sunday, 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Minit Medical

1325 S. Kihei Rd., #103 Kihei, HI 96753 808-667-6161 Monday - Friday, 5 p.m. - 7 p.m. Saturday, 8 a.m. – 6 p.m. Sunday, 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Doctors On Call

Times Market Place / North Kaanapali 3350 Lower Honoapiilani Rd., Unit 211 Lahaina, HI 96761 808-667-7676 Monday - Friday, 5 p.m. - 9 p.m.

Saturday – Sunday, 8 a.m. – 9 p.m.

Hyatt Regency Maui

200 Nohea Kai Dr., #100 Lahaina, HI 96761 808-667-7676 Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Hospital services

Maui Memorial Medical Center

221 Mahalani St. Wailuku, HI 96793 808-244-9056

If you think you are experiencing a life-threatening medical or mental health emergency, call 911 or go immediately to the nearest hospital emergency room. If you think you need an ambulance, call 911.

Urgent Care | Hawaii Island

24/7 advice

If you're not feeling well and our offices are closed, call our 24/7 advice line at no cost. A Registered Nurse will assess your situation and direct you to the best place for care. If appropriate, they can even provide medical advice and help you handle the problem at home to save you a visit to the doctor. Get the right care for your situation. Call our 24/7 Advice Line: **808-334-4400** TTY **711**

7 days a week, 24 hours a day

Urgent care

The following urgent care centers on Hawaii Island are contracted with Kaiser Permanente. Your regular office copayment will be collected at time of service. If, upon review, your medical need is considered nonurgent, then you will be sent a bill for the full cost of care, including prescriptions.

Hilo

Hilo Urgent Care 670 Kekuanaoa St. **808-969-3051** Monday – Friday, 5 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Saturday – Sunday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Keaau Urgent Care Center 16-590 Old Volcano Hwy. 808-966-7942 Monday – Friday, 5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. Saturday – Sunday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Kailua-Kona

Aloha Kona Urgent Care 75-5995 Kuakini Hwy., #213 808-365-2297 Monday – Friday, 5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. Saturday – Sunday, 1 p.m. – 9 p.m.

Keauhou Urgent Care Center

78-6831 Alii Dr., #416 **808-322-2544** Monday – Friday, 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. Saturday – Sunday, 9 a.m. – 7 p.m.

Kamuela

Waimea Urgent Care 65-1230 Mamalahoa Hwy., A10 **808-885-0660** Monday – Friday, 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. Saturday – Sunday, 8 a.m. – 4. p.m.

Hospital services

Hilo Medical Center 1190 Waianuenue Ave. Hilo, HI 96720 808-932-3000

Kona Community Hospital 79-1019 Haukapila St. Kealakekua, HI 96750 808-322-9311

Emergency care

If you think you are experiencing a life-threatening medical emergency, go immediately to the nearest emergency room. If you think you need an ambulance, call **911**.

Urgent Care | Kauai

24/7 advice

If you're not feeling well and our offices are closed, call our 24/7 advice line at no cost. A Registered Nurse will assess your situation and direct you to the best place for care. If appropriate, they can even provide medical advice and help you handle the problem at home to save you a visit to the doctor.

Get the right care for your situation. Call our 24/7 Advice Line:

808-264-5600 TTY 711 7 days a week, 24 hours a day

Urgent care

If our affiliated primary care providers and clinics on Kauai are closed, there is one urgent care center on the island. Your regular office copayment will be collected at the time of service.

Kauai Urgent Care

4484 Pahee St. Lihue, HI 96766 808-245-1532

Monday - Friday, 5 p.m. - 7 p.m. Saturday - Sunday, 8 a.m. - 7 p.m. (Including weekends and most holidays except New Year's Day, Independence Day, Thanksgiving, and Christmas)

Emergency care

If you think you are experiencing a life-threatening medical or mental health emergency, call 911 or go immediately to the nearest hospital emergency room. If you think you need an ambulance, call **911**.

Hearing Aid Providers | By Island

Oahu

Audiology Hawaii, Llc Meghan Mueller-Schultz, AuD 99-115 Aiea Heights Drive, Suite 264 Aiea, HI 96701 (808) 486-5000

Island Audiology, Llc. - Oahu Robin Wielins 1601 Kapiolani Blvd., Suite 950 Honolulu, HI 96814 (808) 955-4327

Isono, June Uyehara, Inc - Oahu June Uyehara-Isono, AuD, FAAA 2226 Liliha Street, Suite 410 Honolulu, HI 96817 (808) 524-1432

Ruth, Marylee, M.s., Ccca MaryLee Ruth, M.S., CCCA 1150 S. King Street, Suite 907 Honolulu, HI 96814 (808) 548-7884

Honolulu Medical Offices 1010 Pensacola St. Honolulu, HI 96814 808-432-8000

Kailua Medical Offices 201 Hamakua Dr. Kailua, HI 96734 **808-432-8000**

Moanalua Medical Center 3288 Moanalua Rd. Honolulu, HI 96819 808-432-8000

Maui

Island Audiology, Llc. - Maui Robin Wielins 140 Hoohana St., Suite 206 Kahului, HI 96732 (808) 955-4327

Wailuku Medical Offices 80 Mahalani St. Wailuku, HI 96793 **808-243-6000**

Hawaii Island

Island Audiology, Llc. - Hilo Robin Wielins 784 Kinoole St. Hilo, HI 96740 (808) 955-4327

Island Audiology, Llc. - Kona Robin Wielins 73-5618 Maiau St., Suite A203 Kailua-Kona, HI 96740 (808) 955-4327

Isono, June Uyehara, Inc - Hilo June Uyehara-Isono, AuD, FAAA 101 Aupuni St., Room 113 Hilo, HI 96720 (808) 524-1432

Isono, June Uyehara, Inc - Kona June Uyehara-Isono, AuD, FAAA 75-5653 Kuakini Hwy., Suite 100 Kailua-Kona, HI 96740 (808) 524-1432

Kona Medical Offices 74-517 Honokohau St. Kailua, Kona, HI 96740 **808-334-4400**

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Kauai

Island Audiology, Llc. - Kauai Robin Wielins 2970 Kele St., Suite 207 Lihue, HI 96766 (808) 955-4327 Isono, June Uyehara, Inc - Kauai June Uyehara-Isono, AuD, FAAA 3-3295 Kuhio Hwy., Suite 203 Lihue, HI 96766 (808) 524-1432

Pharmacies | By Island

For member convenience, our pharmacies are located in most Kaiser Permanente clinics and are open during clinic hours. Select non-Kaiser Permanente pharmacies are available at certain locations. Any member can get prescriptions filled and buy over-the-counter medications and supplies at a Kaiser Permanente pharmacy or select non-Kaiser Permanente pharmacy. Members also have the option of refilling their prescriptions by mail, online, or over the phone.

Pharmacies where members can get prescriptions and refills at the in-network benefit level:

Mail Order

Kaiser Permanente Mail Order Pharmacy 808-643-7979 (Oahu and Neighbor islands) TTY/TDD 711

Oahu

Kaiser Foundation Hospital Pharmacy 3288 Moanalua Rd. Honolulu, HI 96819 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Hawaii Kai Clinic Pharmacy 6700 Kalanianaole Hwy. Suite 111 Honolulu, HI 96825 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Honolulu Medical Office Pharmacy 1010 Pensacola St. Honolulu, HI 96814 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Kailua Clinic Pharmacy 201 Hamakua Dr. Building B Kailua, HI 96734 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Koolau Medical Office Pharmacy 45-602 Kamehameha Hwy. Kaneohe, HI 96744 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Mapunapuna Medical Office Pharmacy 2828 Paa St. #2400 Honolulu, HI 96819 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Waipio Medical Office Pharmacy

94-1480 Moaniani St. Waipahu, HI 96797 **808-643-7979**

Kaiser Permanente West Oahu Medical Office at Kapolei Pharmacy 401 Kamokila Blvd. Kapolei, HI 96707 808-643-7979

5 Minute Pharmacy Ala Moana

725 Kapiolani Blvd. Suite C-111 Honolulu, HI 96813 808-797-2905

5 Minute Pharmacy Kalihi

916 Gulick Ave. Suite A Honolulu, HI 96819 **808-845-5550**

5 Minute Pharmacy Waipahu

94-216 Farrington Hwy. Suite 102 Waipahu, HI 96797 808-677-5550

Ko'olauloa Pharmacy

56-119 Pualalea St. Kahuku, HI 96731 **808-293-9514**

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #03070 - Haleiwa 66-197 Kamehameha Hwy. #1 Haleiwa, HI 96712 808-637-9393

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #10153 - Hauula 54-316 Kamehameha Hwy. Hauula, HI 96717 808-293-9091

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Maui

Kaiser Permanente Kihei Clinic Pharmacy 1279 S. Kihei Rd. Suite 120 Kihei, HI 96753 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Lahaina Clinic Pharmacy 910 Wainee St. Lahaina, HI 96761 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Maui Lani Medical Office Pharmacy 55 Maui Lani Pkwy. Wailuku, HI 96793 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Wailuku Medical Office Pharmacy 80 Mahalani St. Wailuku, HI 96793 808-643-7979

Mauliola Pharmacy 95 Mahalani St. Room 10 Wailuku, HI 96793 808-446-3348

Hawaii Island

Kaiser Permanente Hilo Clinic Pharmacy 1292 Waianuenue Ave. Hilo, HI 96720 808-643-7979

Kaiser Permanente Kona Medical Office Pharmacy 74-517 Honokohau St.

Kailua-Kona, HI 96740 808-643-7979

Kamehameha Pharmacy 54-3877 Akoni Pule Hwy.

Kapaau, HI 96755 **808-889-6161**

KTA Kamuela Pharmacy

65-1158 Mamalahoa Hwy.

Kamuela, HI 96743 808-885-0033

KTA Waikoloa Village Pharmacy 68-3916 Paniolo Ave. Waikoloa, HI 96738 **808-883-8434**

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #02406 - Village 65-1271 Kawaihae Rd. Kamuela, HI 96743 808-885-4418

Kauai

Kaiser Permanente Lihue Clinic Pharmacy 4366 Kukui Grove St. #101 Lihue, HI 96766 808-643-7979

Lihue Clinic Pharmacy 3216 Elua St. Lihue, HI 96766 808-246-6900

Lihue Pharmacy, Inc. 4491-A Kolopa St. Lihue, HI 96766 808-246-9100

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #07669 - Eleele 4469 Waialo Rd. Eleele, HI 96705 808-335-0700

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #09189 - Lihue Kukui Grove 3-2600 Kaumualii Hwy. Suite 2000 Lihue, HI 96766 808-245-8871

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #09952 - Kapaa 645 Aleka Lp. Kapaa, HI 96746 808-822-4918

Longs Drugs Pharmacy #10474 - Koloa 2829 Ala Kalani Kaumaka St. Suite M-167 Koloa, HI 96756 808-742-0350

Walmart Pharmacy

3-3300 Kuhio Hwy. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-1822**

Molokai

Molokai Drugs, Inc. 28 Kamoi St. #100 Kaunakakai, HI 96748 808-553-5790

Lanai

Rainbow Pharmacy 431 Seventh St. Lanai City, HI 96763 **808-565-9332**

Optical Centers | By Island

Vision Essentials by Kaiser Permanente

Our team of opticians, optometrists, and ophthalmologists are committed to providing you with high-quality vision services. Our Optical Centers offer one-stop service with a broad selection of competitively priced eyewear. Visit us at **kp2020.org** for more information.

Oahu

Honolulu Medical Offices 1010 Pensacola St. Honolulu, HI 96814 808-432-2000

Honolulu Medical Offices 1010 Pensacola St. Honolulu, HI 96814 **866-400-1760**

Kailua Medical Offices 201 Hamakua Dr. Kailua, HI 96734 **808-432-2000**

Pan Pacific Laser Vision Center, LLC 1330 Ala Moana Blvd., Suite 10 Honolulu, HI 96814 (808) 594-9194

Waipio Medical Offices 94-1480 Moaniani St. Waipahu, HI 96797 808-432-2000 808-432-7700

Waipio Medical Offices 94-1480 Moaniani St. Waipahu, HI 96797 **808-432-3126**

Waipio Medical Offices 94-1480 Moaniani St. Waipahu, HI 96797 **808-432-2000**

Maui

Kihei Medical Offices 1279 S. Kihei Rd., 120 Kihei, Maui, HI 96753 **808-243-6000**

Lahaina Medical Offices 910 Wainee St. Lahaina, HI 96761 **808-243-6000**

Wailuku Medical Offices 80 Mahalani St. Wailuku, HI 96793 **808-243-6000**

Hawaii Island

Hilo Medical Offices 1292 Waianuenue Ave. Hilo, HI 96720 **808-334-4400**

Kona Medical Offices 74-517 Honokohau St. Kailua, Kona, HI 96740 808-334-4400 808-334-4420 On the islands of Kauai and Molokai, we have contracted to provide in-network services with the following practitioners.

Kauai

Glenn Belisle, OD Kauai Optometric Center 4-901 Kuhio Hwy., B Kapaa, HI 96746 808-822-3733

Jean Shein, OD Eye Care Center of Kauai, Inc. 4439 Pahee St. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-0051**

Jere Loo, OD 3-2600 Kaumualii Hwy., 1508 Lihue, HI 96766 **808-245-8564**

Larry Sherrer, MD Pacific Eye Care 4418 Kukui Grove St. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-245-5377**

Layne Hashimoto, OD Eye Care Center of Kauai, Inc. 4439 Pahee St. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-0051**

Michael Oride, OD 3170 Jerves St., B Lihue, HI 96766 808-245-8765

Stacey Morinaga, OD Eye Care Center of Kauai, Inc. 4439 Pahee St. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-0051** Stanley Schiller, OD 3-3100 Kuhio Hwy., C15 Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-8855**

Timothy Crane, MD Crane Eye Care 4463 Pahee St., 206 Lihue, HI 96766 808-246-0110

Timothy Lee, MD Eye Care Center of Kauai, Inc. 4439 Pahee St. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-0051**

Eye Care Center of Kauai, Inc. 4439 Pahee St. Lihue, HI 96766 **808-246-0051**

Lanai

Carlys Higuchi, OD Lanai Community Health Center 333 6th St. Lanai City, HI 96763 808-565-6919

Evone Wong, OD Lanai Community Health Center 333 6th St. Lanai City, HI 96763 808-565-6919

Karsten Lee, OD Lanai Community Health Center 333 6th St. Lanai City, HI 96763 808-565-6919 Michael Leong, OD Lanai Community Health Center 333 Sixth St. Lanai City, HI 96763 **808-565-6919**

Sarah Kasai, OD Lanai Community Health Center 333 6th St. Lanai City, HI 96763 **808-565-6919**

Hospitals | By Island

On the islands of Kauai and Molokai, we have contracted to provide in-network services with the following practitioners.

Oahu

Castle Medical Center 640 Ulukahiki Street Kailua, HI 96734 (808) 263-5500

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 3675 Kilauea Avenue Honolulu, HI 96816 (808) 733-4020

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 1027 Hala Drive Honolulu, HI 96817 (808) 832-6150

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) -Leahi Hospital 3675 Kilauea Ave. Honolulu, HI 96816 **808-733-8000**

Kahuku Hospital 56-117 Pualalea Street Kahuku, HI 96731 (808) 293-9221

Kapiolani Medical Center for Women and Children 1319 Punahou St. Honolulu, HI 96826 808-983-6000

Kuakini Medical Center 347 North Kuakini Street Honolulu, HI 96817 (808) 536-2236

Maluhia 1027 Hala Dr. Honolulu, HI 96817

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

808-832-5874

Moanalua Medical Center 3288 Moanalua Rd. Honolulu, HI 96819 808-432-8000

Pali Momi Medical Center 98-1079 Moanalua Rd. Aiea, HI 96701 **808-486-6000**

Shriners Hospitals for Children - Honolulu 1310 Punahou St. Honolulu, HI 96826 **808-941-4466**

Straub Clinic & Hospital 888 S. King St. Honolulu, HI 96813 **808-522-4000**

The Queen's Medical Center 1301 Punchbowl St. Honolulu, HI 96813 808-538-9011

Wahiawa General Hospital 128 Lehua St. Wahiawa, HI 96786 **808-621-8411**

Maui

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) -Kula Hospital 100 Keokea Pl. Kula, HI 96790 **808-878-1221** Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) -Maui Memorial Medical Center 221 Mahalani St. Wailuku, HI 96793 808-244-9056

Maui Health System, A Kaiser Foundation Hospitals LLC 3288 Moanalua Road Honolulu, HI 96819 (808) 243-3095

Maui Health System, A Kaiser Foundation Hospitals LLC 221 Mahalani Street Wailuku, HI 96793 (808) 244-9056

Maui Health System, A Kaiser Foundation Hospitals LLC 100 Keokea Place Kula, HI 96790 (808) 878-1221

Hawaii Island

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 45-547 Plumeria Street Honokaa, HI 96727 (808) 775-7211

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 1 Kamani Street Pahala, HI 96777 (808) 932-4200

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 54-383 Hospital Road Kapaau, HI 96755 (808) 889-6211

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 1190 Waianuenue Avenue Hilo, HI 96720 (808) 974-6700

You may also contact Member Services via KP.org

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) 79-1019 Haukapila Street Kealakekua, HI 96750 (808) 322-4464

Hawaii Health Systems Corporation (HHSC) -Hilo Medical Center 1190 Waianuenue Ave. Hilo, HI 96720 **808-932-3000**

Nondiscrimination Notice

Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc. (Kaiser Health Plan) complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. Kaiser Health Plan does not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.

We also:

- Provide free aids and services to people with disabilities to communicate effectively with us, such as:
 - o Qualified sign language interpreters
 - Written information in other formats, such as large print, audio, and accessible electronic formats
 - Provide free language services to people whose primary language is not English, such as:
 - Qualified interpreters
 - Information written in other languages

If you need these services, call 1-800-966-5955 (TTY 711)

If you believe that Kaiser Health Plan has failed to provide these services or discriminated in another way on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex, you can file a grievance by mail or phone at:

Membership Services Attn: Kaiser Civil Rights Coordinator 711 Kapiolani Blvd. Honolulu, HI 96813 1-800-966-5955

You can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights electronically through the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal, available at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf, or by mail or phone at: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 200 Independence Avenue SW., Room 509F, HHH Building, Washington, DC 20201, 1-800-368-1019, 1-800-537-7697 (TDD). Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.

Help In Your Language

ATTENTION: If you speak English, language assistance services, free of charge, are available to you. Call **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

Cebuano (Bisaya) ATENSYON: Kung nagsulti ka og Cebuano, aduna kay magamit nga mga serbisyo sa tabang sa lengguwahe, nga walay bayad. Tawag sa **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

中文 (Chinese) 注意:果您使用繁體中文,您可以免費獲得語言援助服務。請致電 1-800-966-5955 (TTY :711) 。

Chuuk (Chukese) MEI AUCHEA: Ika iei foosun fonuomw: Foosun Chuuk, iwe en mei tongeni omw kopwe angei aninisin chiakku, ese kamo.Kori 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711).

'Ōlelo Hawai'i (Hawaiian) E NĀNĀ MAI: Inā ho'opuka 'oe i ka 'ōlelo Hawai'i, hiki iā 'oe ke loa'a i ke kōkua manuahi. E kelepona i ka helu **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

Iloko (Ilocano) PAKDAAR: No agsasaoka iti Ilokano, dagiti awan bayadna a serbisio a para iti beddeng ti lengguahe ket sidadaan para kenka. Awagan ti **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**)

日本語 (Japanese) 注意事項:日本語を話される場合、無料の言語支援をご利用いただけます。1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711) まで、お電話にてご連絡 く ださい。

한국어 (Korean) 주의: 한국어를 사용하시는 경우, 언어 지원 서비스를 무료로 이용하실 수 있습니다. 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711) 번으로 전화해 주십시오.

ລາວ (Laotian) ໂປດຊາບ: ຖ້າວ່າ ທ່ານເວົ້າພາສາ ລາວ, ການບໍລິການຊ່ ໝັກນພາສາ, ໂດຍບໍ່ເສັງຄ່າ, ແມ່ນມີພ້ອມໃຫ້ທ່ານ. ໂທຣ 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711).

Kajin Majōļ (Marshallese) LALE: Ñe kwōj kōnono Kajin Majōļ, kwomaroñ bōk jerbal in jipañ ilo kajin ne am ejjeļok wōnāān. Kaalok 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711).

Naabeehó (Navajo) Díí baa akó nínízin: Díí saad bee yáníłti'go Diné Bizaad, saad bee áká'ánída'áwo'dé é', t'áá jiik'eh, éí ná hóló, kojį' hódíílnih 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711).

Lokaiahn Pohnpei (Pohnpeian) MEHN KAIR: Ma komw kin lokiaiahn Pohnpei, wasahn sawas en palien lokaia kak sawas ni sohte isais. Koahl nempe **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

Faa-Samoa (Samoan) MO LOU SILAFIA: Afai e te tautala Gagana fa'a Sāmoa, o loo iai auaunaga fesoasoani, e fai fua e leai se totogi, mo oe, Telefoni mai: 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711).

Español (Spanish) ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

Tagalog (Tagalog) PAUNAWA: Kung nagsasalita ka ng Tagalog, maaari kang gumamit ng mga serbisyo ng tulong sa wika nang walang bayad. Tumawag sa **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

Lea Faka-Tonga (Tongan) FAKATOKANGA'I: Kapau 'oku ke Lea Faka-Tonga, ko e kau tokoni fakatonu lea 'oku nau fai atu ha tokoni ta'etotongi, pea teke lava 'o ma'u ia. Telefoni mai **1-800-966-5955** (TTY: **711**).

Tiếng Việt (Vietnamese) CHÚ Ý: Nếu bạn nói Tiếng Việt, có các dịch vụ hỗ trợ ngôn ngữ miễn phí dành cho bạn. Gọi số 1-800-966-5955 (TTY: 711).

For More Information

Member Services

1-800-966-5955

TTY **711** Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. Saturday, 8 a.m. – noon

Make appointments. Get 24/7 advice.

Oahu:	808-432-2000
Maui/Molokai/Lanai:	808-243-6000
Hawaii Island:	808-334-4400
Kauai:	808-246-5600
TTY	711
Schedule or cancel appointments anytime at	
kp.org/appointments or via the KP mobile app.	

After-hours care

Moanalua Medical Center Monday – Friday, 5 – 10 p.m Saturday, 1 – 10 p.m. Sunday and holidays, 8 a.m. – 10 p.m. Call **808-432-7700** for appointment.

Maui Lani Medical Office Monday – Friday, 5 – 8 p.m. Saturday, Sunday, and most holidays, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. Closed Christmas and New Year's Day.

See Hawaii Island and Kauai pages for urgent care information on those islands.

Prescription

Fill and refill at **kp.org/pharmacycenter** Order refills by phone, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. **808-643-7979** (statewide) TTY **711** or **1-877-447-5990**

Stay connected to good health

facebook.com/kphawaii

🖸 @kphawaii

💟 @kphawaii

459704897 MEM-20